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Form 990 (2022) Page 

Check if Schedule O contains a response or note to any line in this Part III ����������������������������

Briefly describe the organization's mission:

Did the organization undertake any significant program services during the year which were not listed on the

prior Form 990 or 990-EZ?

If "Yes," describe these new services on Schedule O.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization cease conducting, or make significant changes in how it conducts, any program services?

If "Yes," describe these changes on Schedule O.

~~~~~~

Describe the organization's program service accomplishments for each of its three largest program services, as measured by expenses.

Section 501(c)(3) and 501(c)(4) organizations are required to report the amount of grants and allocations to others, the total expenses, and

revenue, if any, for each program service reported.

( ) ( ) ( )

( ) ( ) ( )

( ) ( ) ( )

Other program services (Describe on Schedule O.)

( ) ( )

Total program service expenses

Form (2022)

2
Statement of Program Service AccomplishmentsPart III

990

 

   

   

Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation is dedicated to improving the

X

X

life-saving capabilities and the lives of local heroes and their

7,792,536. 7,544,728.

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

communities

Life Saving Equipment Donations:

Equipment donations impact millions of first responders and public
safety organizations across the country. The Firehouse Subs Public
Safety Foundation's reach continues to grow. In 2022, 390 public safety
organizations were awarded grants and since inception the foundation

252,963. 206,679.
Prevention and Education:

has impacted 5,798 organizations in 49 states and Puerto Rico. Many
public safety organizations now have the critical lifesaving equipment
needed to respond to emergency situations. These tools can be, and have
been the difference between successful or fatal outcomes.

Prevention education allows first responders and public safety
organizations to raise awareness and offer educational opportunities in
an effort to help their community better understand how to prevent

506,872. 478,220.
Disaster Relief:

tragedies. Fire extinguisher training, preventative education on the
dangers and causes of carbon monoxide poisoning and damaging home fires
empower members of the community to be better prepared, recognizing the
potential for a dangerous situation to occur and having the ability to
minimize the hazard.

The ability to react swiftly to natural and/or man-made disasters has
been an area of growth in funding for the Firehouse Subs Public Safety
Foundation. With a network of Firehouse Subs restaurants throughout the
country, the foundation is able to support immediate disaster relief by

8,842,115.
289,744. 265,166.

using countless resources for food preparation and delivery. Since 2020
and the COVID-19 pandemic the disaster releif terspnse expanded to
include feeding frontline workers who dedicate themselves tirelessly at
emergency departments and hospitals. The restaurants also offer a
location for fundraising which helps with the purchase of critical
equipment for first responders, better preparing them for future

X

See Schedule O for Continuation(s)
4
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Yes No

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

12

13

14

15

16

17

18

19

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

Section 501(c)(3) organizations.

a

b

c

d

e

f

a

b

11a

11b

11c

11d

11e

11f

12a

12b

13

14a

14b

15

16

17

18

19

20a

20b

21

a

b

20

21

a

b

If "Yes," complete Schedule A

Schedule B, Schedule of Contributors

If "Yes," complete Schedule C, Part I

If "Yes," complete Schedule C, Part II

If "Yes," complete Schedule C, Part III

If "Yes," complete Schedule D, Part I

If "Yes," complete Schedule D, Part II

If "Yes," complete

Schedule D, Part III

If "Yes," complete Schedule D, Part IV

If "Yes," complete Schedule D, Part V

If "Yes," complete Schedule D,

Part VI

If "Yes," complete Schedule D, Part VII

If "Yes," complete Schedule D, Part VIII

If "Yes," complete Schedule D, Part IX

If "Yes," complete Schedule D, Part X

If "Yes," complete Schedule D, Part X

If "Yes," complete

Schedule D, Parts XI and XII

If "Yes," and if the organization answered "No" to line 12a, then completing Schedule D, Parts XI and XII is optional
If "Yes," complete Schedule E

If "Yes," complete Schedule F, Parts I and IV

If "Yes," complete Schedule F, Parts II and IV

If "Yes," complete Schedule F, Parts III and IV

If "Yes," complete Schedule G, Part I.

If "Yes," complete Schedule G, Part II

If "Yes,"

complete Schedule G, Part III

If "Yes," complete Schedule H

If "Yes," complete Schedule I, Parts I and II

Form 990 (2022) Page 

Is the organization described in section 501(c)(3) or 4947(a)(1) (other than a private foundation)?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Is the organization required to complete ? See instructions

Did the organization engage in direct or indirect political campaign activities on behalf of or in opposition to candidates for

public office? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

 Did the organization engage in lobbying activities, or have a section 501(h) election in effect

during the tax year? 

Is the organization a section 501(c)(4), 501(c)(5), or 501(c)(6) organization that receives membership dues, assessments, or

similar amounts as defined in Rev. Proc. 98-19? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization maintain any donor advised funds or any similar funds or accounts for which donors have the right to

provide advice on the distribution or investment of amounts in such funds or accounts? 

Did the organization receive or hold a conservation easement, including easements to preserve open space,

the environment, historic land areas, or historic structures? 

Did the organization maintain collections of works of art, historical treasures, or other similar assets? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization report an amount in Part X, line 21, for escrow or custodial account liability, serve as a custodian for

amounts not listed in Part X; or provide credit counseling, debt management, credit repair, or debt negotiation services?

Did the organization, directly or through a related organization, hold assets in donor-restricted endowments

or in quasi endowments? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If the organization's answer to any of the following questions is "Yes," then complete Schedule D, Parts VI, VII, VIII, IX, or X,

as applicable.

Did the organization report an amount for land, buildings, and equipment in Part X, line 10? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization report an amount for investments - other securities in Part X, line 12, that is 5% or more of its total

assets reported in Part X, line 16? 

Did the organization report an amount for investments - program related in Part X, line 13, that is 5% or more of its total

assets reported in Part X, line 16? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization report an amount for other assets in Part X, line 15, that is 5% or more of its total assets reported in

Part X, line 16? 

Did the organization report an amount for other liabilities in Part X, line 25? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~

Did the organization's separate or consolidated financial statements for the tax year include a footnote that addresses

the organization's liability for uncertain tax positions under FIN 48 (ASC 740)? 

Did the organization obtain separate, independent audited financial statements for the tax year? 

~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Was the organization included in consolidated, independent audited financial statements for the tax year?

~~~~~

Is the organization a school described in section 170(b)(1)(A)(ii)? 

Did the organization maintain an office, employees, or agents outside of the United States?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization have aggregate revenues or expenses of more than $10,000 from grantmaking, fundraising, business,

investment, and program service activities outside the United States, or aggregate foreign investments valued at $100,000

or more? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization report on Part IX, column (A), line 3, more than $5,000 of grants or other assistance to or for any

foreign organization? 

Did the organization report on Part IX, column (A), line 3, more than $5,000 of aggregate grants or other assistance to 

or for foreign individuals? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization report a total of more than $15,000 of expenses for professional fundraising services on Part IX,

column (A), lines 6 and 11e?  See instructions ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization report more than $15,000 total of fundraising event gross income and contributions on Part VIII, lines

1c and 8a? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization report more than $15,000 of gross income from gaming activities on Part VIII, line 9a? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization operate one or more hospital facilities? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If "Yes" to line 20a, did the organization attach a copy of its audited financial statements to this return? ~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization report more than $5,000 of grants or other assistance to any domestic organization or

domestic government on Part IX, column (A), line 1? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~��������������

Form  (2022)

3
Part IV Checklist of Required Schedules

990

X
X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X
X

X

X

X

X

X

Firehouse Subs Public Safety

X

X

X

X
X

X

X

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745

5
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Yes No

22

23

24

25

26

27

28

29

30

31

32

33

34

35

36

37

38

22

23

24a

24b

24c

24d

25a

25b

26

27

28a

28b

28c

29

30

31

32

33

34

35a

35b

36

37

38

a

b

c

d

a

b

Section 501(c)(3),  501(c)(4), and 501(c)(29) organizations. 

a

b

c

a

b

Section 501(c)(3) organizations. 

Note: 

Yes No

1a

b

c

1a

1b

1c

(continued)

If "Yes," complete Schedule I, Parts I and III

If "Yes," complete

Schedule J

If "Yes," answer lines 24b through 24d and complete

Schedule K. If "No," go to line 25a

If "Yes," complete Schedule L, Part I

If "Yes," complete

Schedule L, Part I

 If "Yes," complete Schedule L, Part II

If "Yes," complete Schedule L, Part III

If

"Yes," complete Schedule L, Part IV

If "Yes," complete Schedule L, Part IV

If

"Yes," complete Schedule L, Part IV

If "Yes," complete Schedule M

If "Yes," complete Schedule M

If "Yes," complete Schedule N, Part I

If "Yes," complete

Schedule N, Part II

If "Yes," complete Schedule R, Part I

If "Yes," complete Schedule R, Part II, III, or IV, and 

Part V, line 1

If "Yes," complete Schedule R, Part V, line 2

If "Yes," complete Schedule R, Part V, line 2

If "Yes," complete Schedule R, Part VI

Form 990 (2022) Page 

Did the organization report more than $5,000 of grants or other assistance to or for domestic individuals on

Part IX, column (A), line 2?  ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization answer "Yes" to Part VII, Section A, line 3, 4, or 5, about compensation of the organization's current

and former officers, directors, trustees, key employees, and highest compensated employees? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization have a tax-exempt bond issue with an outstanding principal amount of more than $100,000 as of the

last day of the year, that was issued after December 31, 2002? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization invest any proceeds of tax-exempt bonds beyond a temporary period exception?

Did the organization maintain an escrow account other than a refunding escrow at any time during the year to defease

any tax-exempt bonds?

Did the organization act as an "on behalf of" issuer for bonds outstanding at any time during the year?

~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization engage in an excess benefit

transaction with a disqualified person during the year? 

Is the organization aware that it engaged in an excess benefit transaction with a disqualified person in a prior year, and

that the transaction has not been reported on any of the organization's prior Forms 990 or 990-EZ? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization report any amount on Part X, line 5 or 22, for receivables from or payables to any current

or former officer, director, trustee, key employee, creator or founder, substantial contributor, or 35%

controlled entity or family member of any of these persons? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization provide a grant or other assistance to any current or former officer, director, trustee, key employee,

creator or founder, substantial contributor or employee thereof, a grant selection committee member, or to a 35% controlled

entity (including an employee thereof) or family member of any of these persons? ~~~

Was the organization a party to a business transaction with one of the following parties (see the Schedule L, Part IV,

instructions for applicable filing thresholds, conditions, and exceptions):

A current or former officer, director, trustee, key employee, creator or founder, or substantial contributor? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

A family member of any individual described in line 28a? 

A 35% controlled entity of one or more individuals and/or organizations described in line 28a or 28b? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization receive more than $25,000 in non-cash contributions? 

Did the organization receive contributions of art, historical treasures, or other similar assets, or qualified conservation

contributions? 

~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization liquidate, terminate, or dissolve and cease operations? 

Did the organization sell, exchange, dispose of, or transfer more than 25% of its net assets? 

~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization own 100% of an entity disregarded as separate from the organization under Regulations

sections 301.7701-2 and 301.7701-3? 

Was the organization related to any tax-exempt or taxable entity? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization have a controlled entity within the meaning of section 512(b)(13)?

If "Yes" to line 35a, did the organization receive any payment from or engage in any transaction with a controlled entity

within the meaning of section 512(b)(13)? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization make any transfers to an exempt non-charitable related organization?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization conduct more than 5% of its activities through an entity that is not a related organization

and that is treated as a partnership for federal income tax purposes? ~~~~~~~~

Did the organization complete Schedule O and provide explanations on Schedule O for Part VI, lines 11b and 19?

All Form 990 filers are required to complete Schedule O �������������������������������

Check if Schedule O contains a response or note to any line in this Part V ���������������������������

Enter the number reported in box 3 of Form 1096. Enter -0- if not applicable ~~~~~~~~~~~

Enter the number of Forms W-2G included on line 1a. Enter -0- if not applicable ~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization comply with backup withholding rules for reportable payments to vendors and reportable gaming

(gambling) winnings to prize winners? �������������������������������������������

Form  (2022)

4
Part IV Checklist of Required Schedules

Part V Statements Regarding Other IRS Filings and Tax Compliance

990

 

X
X

X
X

X
X

X

X

X
X

X

X

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

9
0

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X
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Yes No

2

3

4

5

6

7

a

b

2a

2b

3a

3b

4a

5a

5b

5c

6a

6b

7a

7b

7c

7e

7f

7g

7h

8

9a

9b

a

b

a

b

a

b

c

a

b

Organizations that may receive deductible contributions under section 170(c).

a

b

c

d

e

f

g

h

7d

8

9

10

11

12

13

14

15

16

17

Sponsoring organizations maintaining donor advised funds. 

Sponsoring organizations maintaining donor advised funds.

a

b

Section 501(c)(7) organizations. 

a

b

10a

10b

Section 501(c)(12) organizations. 

a

b

11a

11b

a

b

Section 4947(a)(1) non-exempt charitable trusts. 12a

12b

Section 501(c)(29) qualified nonprofit health insurance issuers.

Note:

a

b

c

a

b

13a

13b

13c

14a

14b

15

16

17

Section 501(c)(21) organizations.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

(continued)

If "No" to line 3b, provide an explanation on Schedule O

If "No," provide an explanation on Schedule O

Did the organization receive a payment in excess of $75 made partly as a contribution and partly for goods and services provided to the payor?

Form  (2022)

Form 990 (2022) Page 

Enter the number of employees reported on Form W-3, Transmittal of Wage and Tax Statements,

filed for the calendar year ending with or within the year covered by this return ~~~~~~~~~~

If at least one is reported on line 2a, did the organization file all required federal employment tax returns? ~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization have unrelated business gross income of $1,000 or more during the year?

If "Yes," has it filed a Form 990-T for this year? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~

At any time during the calendar year, did the organization have an interest in, or a signature or other authority over, a

financial account in a foreign country (such as a bank account, securities account, or other financial account)? ~~~~~~~

If "Yes," enter the name of the foreign country

See instructions for filing requirements for FinCEN Form 114, Report of Foreign Bank and Financial Accounts (FBAR).

Was the organization a party to a prohibited tax shelter transaction at any time during the tax year?

Did any taxable party notify the organization that it was or is a party to a prohibited tax shelter transaction?

~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~

If "Yes" to line 5a or 5b, did the organization file Form 8886-T? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Does the organization have annual gross receipts that are normally greater than $100,000, and did the organization solicit

any contributions that were not tax deductible as charitable contributions?

If "Yes," did the organization include with every solicitation an express statement that such contributions or gifts

were not tax deductible?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If "Yes," did the organization notify the donor of the value of the goods or services provided?

Did the organization sell, exchange, or otherwise dispose of tangible personal property for which it was required

to file Form 8282?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

����������������������������������������������������

If "Yes," indicate the number of Forms 8282 filed during the year

Did the organization receive any funds, directly or indirectly, to pay premiums on a personal benefit contract?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~Did the organization, during the year, pay premiums, directly or indirectly, on a personal benefit contract?

If the organization received a contribution of qualified intellectual property, did the organization file Form 8899 as required?

If the organization received a contribution of cars, boats, airplanes, or other vehicles, did the organization file a Form 1098-C?

~

Did a donor advised fund maintained by the 

sponsoring organization have excess business holdings at any time during the year? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the sponsoring organization make any taxable distributions under section 4966?

Did the sponsoring organization make a distribution to a donor, donor advisor, or related person?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Enter:

Initiation fees and capital contributions included on Part VIII, line 12

Gross receipts, included on Form 990, Part VIII, line 12, for public use of club facilities

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~

Enter:

Gross income from members or shareholders

Gross income from other sources. (Do not net amounts due or paid to other sources against

amounts due or received from them.)

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Is the organization filing Form 990 in lieu of Form 1041?

If "Yes," enter the amount of tax-exempt interest received or accrued during the year ������

Is the organization licensed to issue qualified health plans in more than one state?

 See the instructions for additional information the organization must report on Schedule O.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Enter the amount of reserves the organization is required to maintain by the states in which the

organization is licensed to issue qualified health plans

Enter the amount of reserves on hand

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization receive any payments for indoor tanning services during the tax year?

If "Yes," has it filed a Form 720 to report these payments? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~

Is the organization subject to the section 4960 tax on payment(s) of more than $1,000,000 in remuneration or

excess parachute payment(s) during the year?

If "Yes," see the instructions and file Form 4720, Schedule N.

Is the organization an educational institution subject to the section 4968 excise tax on net investment income?

If "Yes," complete Form 4720, Schedule O.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~

 Did the trust, or any disqualified or other person engage in any activities

that would result in the imposition of an excise tax under section 4951, 4952 or 4953?

If "Yes," complete Form 6069.

5
Part V Statements Regarding Other IRS Filings and Tax Compliance

990

X

X

X

X

X
X

X

X

X

X
X

X

10

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

X
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Yes No

1a

1b

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

a

b

2

3

4

5

6

7a

7b

8a

8b

9

a

b

a

b

Yes No

10

11

a

b

10a

10b

11a

12a

12b

12c

13

14

15a

15b

16a

16b

a

b

12a

b

c

13

14

15

a

b

16a

b

17

18

19

20

For each "Yes" response to lines 2 through 7b below, and for a "No" response
to line 8a, 8b, or 10b below, describe the circumstances, processes, or changes on Schedule O. See instructions.

If "Yes," provide the names and addresses on Schedule O

(This Section B requests information about policies not required by the Internal Revenue Code.)

If "No," go to line 13

If "Yes," describe

on Schedule O how this was done

 (explain on Schedule O)

If there are material differences in voting rights among members of the governing body, or if the governing

body delegated broad authority to an executive committee or similar committee, explain on Schedule O.

Did the organization contemporaneously document the meetings held or written actions undertaken during the year by the following:

Were officers, directors, or trustees, and key employees required to disclose annually interests that could give rise to conflicts?

Form  (2022)

Form 990 (2022) Page 

Check if Schedule O contains a response or note to any line in this Part VI ���������������������������

Enter the number of voting members of the governing body at the end of the tax year

Enter the number of voting members included on line 1a, above, who are independent

~~~~~~

~~~~~~

Did any officer, director, trustee, or key employee have a family relationship or a business relationship with any other

officer, director, trustee, or key employee? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization delegate control over management duties customarily performed by or under the direct supervision

of officers, directors, trustees, or key employees to a management company or other person? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization make any significant changes to its governing documents since the prior Form 990 was filed?

Did the organization become aware during the year of a significant diversion of the organization's assets?

Did the organization have members or stockholders?

~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization have members, stockholders, or other persons who had the power to elect or appoint one or

more members of the governing body?

Are any governance decisions of the organization reserved to (or subject to approval by) members, stockholders, or

persons other than the governing body?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

The governing body?

Each committee with authority to act on behalf of the governing body?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Is there any officer, director, trustee, or key employee listed in Part VII, Section A, who cannot be reached at the

organization's mailing address? �����������������

Did the organization have local chapters, branches, or affiliates?

If "Yes," did the organization have written policies and procedures governing the activities of such chapters, affiliates,

and branches to ensure their operations are consistent with the organization's exempt purposes?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Has the organization provided a complete copy of this Form 990 to all members of its governing body before filing the form?

Describe on Schedule O the process, if any, used by the organization to review this Form 990.

Did the organization have a written conflict of interest policy? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~

Did the organization regularly and consistently monitor and enforce compliance with the policy? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization have a written whistleblower policy?

Did the organization have a written document retention and destruction policy?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the process for determining compensation of the following persons include a review and approval by independent

persons, comparability data, and contemporaneous substantiation of the deliberation and decision?

The organization's CEO, Executive Director, or top management official

Other officers or key employees of the organization

If "Yes" to line 15a or 15b, describe the process on Schedule O. See instructions.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization invest in, contribute assets to, or participate in a joint venture or similar arrangement with a

taxable entity during the year? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If "Yes," did the organization follow a written policy or procedure requiring the organization to evaluate its participation

in joint venture arrangements under applicable federal tax law, and take steps to safeguard the organization's

exempt status with respect to such arrangements? ������������������������������������

List the states with which a copy of this Form 990 is required to be filed

Section 6104 requires an organization to make its Forms 1023 (1024 or 1024-A, if applicable), 990, and 990-T (section 501(c)(3)s only) available

for public inspection. Indicate how you made these available. Check all that apply.

Own website Another's website Upon request Other

Describe on Schedule O whether (and if so, how) the organization made its governing documents, conflict of interest policy, and financial

statements available to the public during the tax year.

State the name, address, and telephone number of the person who possesses the organization's books and records 

6
Part VI Governance, Management, and Disclosure. 

Section A. Governing Body and Management

Section B. Policies 

Section C. Disclosure

990

 

       

10

10

X

X
X

X

X
X

X
X
X

X

X
X
X
X

X

X

X

X

X

X

The Organization - (904)886-8300
12735 Gran Bay Parkway, STE 150, Jacksonville, FL  32258

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

X

AL,AZ,AR,CA,CO,FL,GA,IN,IL,IA,KS,KY

See Schedule O for full list of states

X

8
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(do not check more than one
box, unless person is both an
officer and a director/trustee)

232007  12-13-22

 current

 

Section A. Officers, Directors, Trustees, Key Employees, and Highest Compensated Employees

1a  
current 

current 

former 

former directors or trustees 

(A) (B) (C) (D) (E) (F)

 

Form 990 (2022) Page 

Check if Schedule O contains a response or note to any line in this Part VII ���������������������������

Complete this table for all persons required to be listed. Report compensation for the calendar year ending with or within the organization's tax year.
¥ List all of the organization's officers, directors, trustees (whether individuals or organizations), regardless of amount of compensation.

Enter -0- in columns (D), (E), and (F) if no compensation was paid.

¥ List all of the organization's key employees, if any. See the instructions for definition of "key employee."

¥ List the organization's five  highest compensated employees (other than an officer, director, trustee, or key employee)
who received reportable compensation (box 5 of Form W-2, box 6 of Form 1099-MISC, and/or box 1 of Form 1099-NEC) of more than
$100,000 from the organization and any related organizations.

¥ List all of the organization's officers, key employees, and highest compensated employees who received more than $100,000 of
reportable compensation from the organization and any related organizations.

¥ List all of the organization's that received, in the capacity as a former director or trustee of the organization,
more than $10,000 of reportable compensation from the organization and any related organizations.
See the instructions for the order in which to list the persons above.

Check this box if neither the organization nor any related organization compensated any current officer, director, or trustee.

PositionName and title Average 
hours per

week 
(list any

hours for
related

organizations
below
line)

Reportable
compensation

from 
the

organization
(W-2/1099-MISC/

1099-NEC)

Reportable
compensation
from related

organizations
(W-2/1099-MISC/

1099-NEC)

Estimated
amount of

other
compensation

from the
organization
and related

organizations

Form (2022)

7
Part VII Compensation of Officers, Directors, Trustees, Key Employees, Highest Compensated

Employees, and Independent Contractors

990

 

 

(1)  Robin Peters
Executive Director
(2)  Jacquelyn Kotos

(3)  Gina Brown

(4)  Meghan Vargas

(5)  Mary Pat Wallmeyer

(6)  Nancy Palmer

(7)  Robin Sorensen

(8)  Ed Schultz

(9)  Chris Sorensen

(10) Jennifer Adams

(11) Brian Lee

(12) Robin Gainey

(13) Chris Holmes

(14) Carlos Aviles

(15) Bill Hart

(16) Lakesha Burton

Officer

Officer

Officer

Officer

Officer

President/Chairman

Director/Treasurer

Director/Secretary

Director

Director

Director

Director

Director

Director

Director

40.00

40.00

40.00

40.00

40.00

40.00

5.00

5.00

1.00

1.00

1.00

1.00

1.00

1.00

1.00

1.00

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

X

209,069.

93,422.

87,067.

85,667.

57,021.

58,124.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

33,562.

35,401.

33,150.

33,150.

12,254.

2,279.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety
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Fo
rm

er

In
di

vi
du

al
 tr

us
te

e 
or

 d
ire

ct
or

In
st

itu
tio

na
l t

ru
st

ee

O
ffi

ce
r

H
ig

he
st

 c
om

pe
ns

at
ed

em
pl

oy
ee

Ke
y 

em
pl

oy
ee

(do not check more than one
box, unless person is both an
officer and a director/trustee)

232008  12-13-22

 

Section A. Officers, Directors, Trustees, Key Employees, and Highest Compensated Employees 

(B) (C)(A) (D) (E) (F)

1b

c

d

Subtotal

Total from continuation sheets to Part VII, Section A

Total (add lines 1b and 1c)

2

Yes No

3

4

5

former 

3

4

5

Section B. Independent Contractors

1

(A) (B) (C)

2

(continued)

If "Yes," complete Schedule J for such individual

If "Yes," complete Schedule J for such individual

If "Yes," complete Schedule J for such person

Page Form 990 (2022)

PositionAverage 
hours per

week
(list any

hours for
related

organizations
below
line)

Name and title Reportable
compensation

from 
the

organization
(W-2/1099-MISC/

1099-NEC)

Reportable
compensation
from related

organizations
(W-2/1099-MISC/

1099-NEC)

Estimated
amount of

other
compensation

from the
organization
and related

organizations

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~

����������������������~��

Total number of individuals (including but not limited to those listed above) who received more than $100,000 of reportable

compensation from the organization

Did the organization list any officer, director, trustee, key employee, or highest compensated employee on

line 1a? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

For any individual listed on line 1a, is the sum of reportable compensation and other compensation from the organization

and related organizations greater than $150,000? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did any person listed on line 1a receive or accrue compensation from any unrelated organization or individual for services

rendered to the organization? ������������������������

Complete this table for your five highest compensated independent contractors that received more than $100,000 of compensation from 

the organization. Report compensation for the calendar year ending with or within the organization's tax year.

Name and business address Description of services Compensation

Total number of independent contractors (including but not limited to those listed above) who received more than

$100,000 of compensation from the organization

Form  (2022)

8
Part VII

990

590,370. 0. 149,796.
0. 0. 0.

1

0

NONE

590,370. 0. 149,796.

X

Foundation, Inc.

X

X

20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety
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Noncash contributions included in lines 1a-1f

232009  12-13-22

Business Code

Business Code

Total revenue. 

 

(A) (B) (C) (D)

1 a

b

c

d

e

f

1

1

1

1

1

1

1

a

b

c

d

e

f

gg

C
o

n
tr

ib
u

ti
o

n
s
, 

G
if

ts
, 

G
ra

n
ts

a
n

d
 O

th
e

r 
S

im
ila

r 
A

m
o

u
n

ts

h Total. 

a

b

c

d

e

f

g

2

P
ro

g
ra

m
 S

e
rv

ic
e

R
e

ve
n

u
e

Total. 

3

4

5

6 a

b

c

d

6a

6b

6c

7 a

7a

7b

7c

b

c

d

a

b

c

8

8a

8b

9 a

b

c

9a

9b

10 a

b

c

10a

10b

O
th

e
r 

R
e

ve
n

u
e

11 a

b

c

d

e

M
is

c
e

lla
n

e
o

u
s

R
e

ve
n

u
e

Total. 

12

Revenue excluded
from tax under

sections 512 - 514

All other contributions, gifts, grants, and

similar amounts not included above

Gross amount from sales of

assets other than inventory

cost or other basis

and sales expenses

Gross income from fundraising events

See instructions

Form  (2022)

Page Form 990 (2022)

Check if Schedule O contains a response or note to any line in this Part VIII �������������������������

Total revenue Related or exempt
function revenue

Unrelated
business revenue

Federated campaigns

Membership dues

~~~~~

~~~~~~~

Fundraising events

Related organizations

~~~~~~~

~~~~~

Government grants (contributions)

~

$

Add lines 1a-1f ������������������

All other program service revenue ~~~~~

Add lines 2a-2f �������������������

Investment income (including dividends, interest, and

other similar amounts)

Income from investment of tax-exempt bond proceeds

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Royalties �������������������������

(i) Real (ii) Personal

Gross rents

Less: rental expenses

Rental income or (loss)

Net rental income or (loss)

~~~~~

~

�����������������

(i) Securities (ii) Other

Less: 

Gain or (loss)

~~~

~~~~~

Net gain or (loss) ���������������������

 (not

including $ of

contributions reported on line 1c). See

Part IV, line 18 ~~~~~~~~~~~~

Less: direct expenses ~~~~~~~~

Net income or (loss) from fundraising events �������

Gross income from gaming activities. See

Part IV, line 19 ~~~~~~~~~~~~

Less: direct expenses

Net income or (loss) from gaming activities

~~~~~~~~

��������

Gross sales of inventory, less returns

and allowances ~~~~~~~~~~~~

Less: cost of goods sold

Net income or (loss) from sales of inventory

~~~~~~~

��������

All other revenue ~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Add lines 11a-11d �����������������

���������������

9
Part VIII Statement of Revenue

990

 

10,940,275.

10,940,275.

Miscellaneous 900099

Foundation, Inc.

356,942.

9,817,421. 0. 0. -1122854.

20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

-1,855,864. -1855864.

560,329.
184,261.

376,068. 376,068.

356,942.

356,942.

11
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if following SOP 98-2 (ASC 958-720)

232010  12-13-22

Total functional expenses. 

Joint costs.

 

(A) (B) (C) (D)

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

a

b

c

d

e

f

g

12

13

14

15

16

17

18

19

20

21

22

23

24

a

b

c

d

e

25

26

Section 501(c)(3) and 501(c)(4) organizations must complete all columns. All other organizations must complete column (A).

Grants and other assistance to domestic organizations

and domestic governments. See Part IV, line 21

Compensation not included above to disqualified 

persons (as defined under section 4958(f)(1)) and 

persons described in section 4958(c)(3)(B)

Pension plan accruals and contributions (include

section 401(k) and 403(b) employer contributions)

Professional fundraising services. See Part IV, line 17

(If line 11g amount exceeds 10% of line 25,

column (A), amount, list line 11g expenses on Sch O.)

Other expenses. Itemize expenses not covered 
above. (List miscellaneous expenses on line 24e. If
line 24e amount exceeds 10% of line 25, column (A),
amount, list line 24e expenses on Schedule O.)

Add lines 1 through 24e

 Complete this line only if the organization

reported in column (B) joint costs from a combined

educational campaign and fundraising solicitation.

Check here

 

Form 990 (2022) Page 

Check if Schedule O contains a response or note to any line in this Part IX ��������������������������

Total expenses Program service
expenses

Management and
general expenses

Fundraising
expenses

~

Grants and other assistance to domestic

individuals. See Part IV, line 22 ~~~~~~~

Grants and other assistance to foreign

organizations, foreign governments, and foreign

individuals. See Part IV, lines 15 and 16 ~~~

Benefits paid to or for members ~~~~~~~

Compensation of current officers, directors,

trustees, and key employees ~~~~~~~~

~~~

Other salaries and wages ~~~~~~~~~~

Other employee benefits ~~~~~~~~~~

Payroll taxes ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Fees for services (nonemployees):

Management

Legal

Accounting

Lobbying

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Investment management fees

Other. 

~~~~~~~~

Advertising and promotion

Office expenses

Information technology

Royalties

~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Occupancy ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~Travel

Payments of travel or entertainment expenses

for any federal, state, or local public officials ~

Conferences, conventions, and meetings ~~

Interest

Payments to affiliates

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~

Depreciation, depletion, and amortization

Insurance

~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

All other expenses

Form (2022)

Do not include amounts reported on lines 6b,
7b, 8b, 9b, and 10b of Part VIII.

10
Statement of Functional ExpensesPart IX

990

 

 

8,494,793.

786,751.

210,363.

1,578.
36,313.

76,723.
382,748.
350,686.

39,963.

1,909.
2,717.

135,239.
22,987.

10,553,670.

10,900.

8,494,793.

194,035. 253,848. 338,868.

120,585. 37,087. 52,691.

1,578.
36,313.

10,900.

76,723.
4,008. 90. 378,650.
3,758. 85,406. 261,522.

24,936. 10,705. 4,322.

76. 1,833.
2,717.

135,239.
22,987.

8,842,115. 538,430. 1,173,125.

Awards and prizes
Licenses & Permits

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety
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(A) (B)

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

12

13

14

15

16

17

18

19

20

21

22

23

24

25

26

27

28

29

30

31

32

33

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10c

11

12

13

14

15

16

17

18

19

20

21

22

23

24

25

26

a

b

10a

10b

A
s
s
e

ts

Total assets. 

L
ia

b
ili

ti
e

s

Total liabilities. 

Organizations that follow FASB ASC 958, check here

and complete lines 27, 28, 32, and 33.

27

28

Organizations that do not follow FASB ASC 958, check here

and complete lines 29 through 33.

29

30

31

32

33

N
e

t 
A

s
s
e

ts
 o

r 
F

u
n

d
 B

a
la

n
c

e
s

 

Form 990 (2022) Page 

Check if Schedule O contains a response or note to any line in this Part X �����������������������������

Beginning of year End of year

Cash - non-interest-bearing

Savings and temporary cash investments

Pledges and grants receivable, net

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Accounts receivable, net ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Loans and other receivables from any current or former officer, director,

trustee, key employee, creator or founder, substantial contributor, or 35%

controlled entity or family member of any of these persons ~~~~~~~~~

Loans and other receivables from other disqualified persons (as defined

under section 4958(f)(1)), and persons described in section 4958(c)(3)(B) ~~

Notes and loans receivable, net

Inventories for sale or use

Prepaid expenses and deferred charges

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Land, buildings, and equipment: cost or other

basis. Complete Part VI of Schedule D

Less: accumulated depreciation

~~~

~~~~~~

Investments - publicly traded securities

Investments - other securities. See Part IV, line 11

Investments - program-related. See Part IV, line 11

Intangible assets

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Other assets. See Part IV, line 11 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Add lines 1 through 15 (must equal line 33) ����������

Accounts payable and accrued expenses

Grants payable

Deferred revenue

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Tax-exempt bond liabilities

Escrow or custodial account liability. Complete Part IV of Schedule D

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~

Loans and other payables to any current or former officer, director,

trustee, key employee, creator or founder, substantial contributor, or 35%

controlled entity or family member of any of these persons ~~~~~~~~~

Secured mortgages and notes payable to unrelated third parties ~~~~~~

Unsecured notes and loans payable to unrelated third parties ~~~~~~~~

Other liabilities (including federal income tax, payables to related third

parties, and other liabilities not included on lines 17-24). Complete Part X

of Schedule D ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Add lines 17 through 25 ������������������

Net assets without donor restrictions

Net assets with donor restrictions

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Capital stock or trust principal, or current funds

Paid-in or capital surplus, or land, building, or equipment fund

Retained earnings, endowment, accumulated income, or other funds

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~

~~~~

Total net assets or fund balances ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Total liabilities and net assets/fund balances ����������������

Form (2022)

11
Balance SheetPart X

990

 

 

 

4,682,096. 4,439,447.

425,546. 483,633.

29,806. 27,871.
28,990. 4,400.

13,686,117. 12,830,253.

123,878.
123,198. 2,590. 680.

187,411. 155,070.
19,042,556. 17,941,354.

240,779. 245,233.
1,017,376. 647,969.

1,258,155. 893,202.
X

16,022,165. 15,883,177.
1,762,236. 1,164,975.

17,784,401. 17,048,152.
19,042,556. 17,941,354.

20-3588745Foundation, Inc.
Firehouse Subs Public Safety
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1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

Yes No

1

2

3

a

b

c

2a

2b

2c

a

b

3a

3b

 

Form 990 (2022) Page 

Check if Schedule O contains a response or note to any line in this Part XI ����������������������������

Total revenue (must equal Part VIII, column (A), line 12)

Total expenses (must equal Part IX, column (A), line 25)

Revenue less expenses. Subtract line 2 from line 1

Net assets or fund balances at beginning of year (must equal Part X, line 32, column (A))

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~

Net unrealized gains (losses) on investments

Donated services and use of facilities

Investment expenses

Prior period adjustments

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Other changes in net assets or fund balances (explain on Schedule O)

Net assets or fund balances at end of year. Combine lines 3 through 9 (must equal Part X, line 32,

column (B))

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

������������������������������������������������

Check if Schedule O contains a response or note to any line in this Part XII ���������������������������

Accounting method used to prepare the Form 990: Cash Accrual Other

If the organization changed its method of accounting from a prior year or checked "Other," explain on Schedule O.

Were the organization's financial statements compiled or reviewed by an independent accountant? ~~~~~~~~~~~~

If "Yes," check a box below to indicate whether the financial statements for the year were compiled or reviewed on a

separate basis, consolidated basis, or both:

Separate basis Consolidated basis Both consolidated and separate basis

Were the organization's financial statements audited by an independent accountant? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If "Yes," check a box below to indicate whether the financial statements for the year were audited on a separate basis,

consolidated basis, or both:

Separate basis Consolidated basis Both consolidated and separate basis

If "Yes" to line 2a or 2b, does the organization have a committee that assumes responsibility for oversight of the audit,

review, or compilation of its financial statements and selection of an independent accountant? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If the organization changed either its oversight process or selection process during the tax year, explain on Schedule O.

As a result of a federal award, was the organization required to undergo an audit or audits as set forth in the

Uniform Guidance, 2 C.F.R. Part 200, Subpart F? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If "Yes," did the organization undergo the required audit or audits? If the organization did not undergo the required audit

or audits, explain why on Schedule O and describe any steps taken to undergo such audits ����������������

Form (2022)

12
Part XI Reconciliation of Net Assets

Part XII Financial Statements and Reporting

990

 

 

     

     

     X

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

9,817,421.
10,553,670.
-736,249.

17,784,401.

0.

17,048,152.

X

X

X

X

X

X
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(iv) Is the organization listed
in your governing document?

OMB No. 1545-0047

Department of the Treasury
Internal Revenue Service

232021  12-09-22

(i) (iii) (v) (vi)(ii) Name of supported

organization

Type of organization 
(described on lines 1-10 
above (see instructions))

Amount of monetary

support (see instructions)

Amount of other

support (see instructions)

EIN    

(Form 990)
Complete if the organization is a section 501(c)(3) organization or a section

4947(a)(1) nonexempt charitable trust.
Attach to Form 990 or Form 990-EZ. 

Go to www.irs.gov/Form990 for instructions and the latest information.

Open to Public
Inspection

Name of the organization Employer identification number

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

12

section 170(b)(1)(A)(i).

section 170(b)(1)(A)(ii).

section 170(b)(1)(A)(iii).

section 170(b)(1)(A)(iii).

section 170(b)(1)(A)(iv). 

section 170(b)(1)(A)(v).

section 170(b)(1)(A)(vi).

section 170(b)(1)(A)(vi).

section 170(b)(1)(A)(ix)

 section 509(a)(2).

section 509(a)(4).

section 509(a)(1) section 509(a)(2) section 509(a)(3).

a

b

c

d

e

f

g

Type I.

You must complete Part IV, Sections A and B.

Type II.

You must complete Part IV, Sections A and C.

Type III functionally integrated.

You must complete Part IV, Sections A, D, and E.

Type III non-functionally integrated.

You must complete Part IV, Sections A and D, and Part V.

Yes No

Total

For Paperwork Reduction Act Notice, see the Instructions for Form 990 or 990-EZ. Schedule A (Form 990) 2022

(All organizations must complete this part.) See instructions.

The organization is not a private foundation because it is: (For lines 1 through 12, check only one box.)

A church, convention of churches, or association of churches described in 

A school described in  (Attach Schedule E (Form 990).)

A hospital or a cooperative hospital service organization described in 

A medical research organization operated in conjunction with a hospital described in  Enter the hospital's name,

city, and state:

An organization operated for the benefit of a college or university owned or operated by a governmental unit described in

 (Complete Part II.)

A federal, state, or local government or governmental unit described in 

An organization that normally receives a substantial part of its support from a governmental unit or from the general public described in 

 (Complete Part II.)

A community trust described in  (Complete Part II.)

An agricultural research organization described in  operated in conjunction with a land-grant college

or university or a non-land-grant college of agriculture (see instructions). Enter the name, city, and state of the college or

university:

An organization that normally receives (1) more than 33 1/3% of its support from contributions, membership fees, and gross receipts from 

activities related to its exempt functions, subject to certain exceptions; and (2) no more than 33 1/3% of its support from gross investment 

income and unrelated business taxable income (less section 511 tax) from businesses acquired by the organization after June 30, 1975. 

See  (Complete Part III.)

An organization organized and operated exclusively to test for public safety. See 

An organization organized and operated exclusively for the benefit of, to perform the functions of, or to carry out the purposes of one or 

more publicly supported organizations described in  or . See  Check the box on

lines 12a through 12d that describes the type of supporting organization and complete lines 12e, 12f, and 12g.

 A supporting organization operated, supervised, or controlled by its supported organization(s), typically by giving

the supported organization(s) the power to regularly appoint or elect a majority of the directors or trustees of the supporting

organization. 

 A supporting organization supervised or controlled in connection with its supported organization(s), by having

control or management of the supporting organization vested in the same persons that control or manage the supported

organization(s). 

 A supporting organization operated in connection with, and functionally integrated with,

its supported organization(s) (see instructions). 

 A supporting organization operated in connection with its supported organization(s)

that is not functionally integrated. The organization generally must satisfy a distribution requirement and an attentiveness

requirement (see instructions). 

Check this box if the organization received a written determination from the IRS that it is a Type I, Type II, Type III

functionally integrated, or Type III non-functionally integrated supporting organization.

Enter the number of supported organizations ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Provide the following information about the supported organization(s).

LHA 

SCHEDULE A

Part I Reason for Public Charity Status. 

Public Charity Status and Public Support
2022

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

X

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.



Subtract line 5 from line 4.

232022  12-09-22

Calendar year (or fiscal year beginning in)

Calendar year (or fiscal year beginning in)

2

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) 

1

2

3

4

5

Total.

6 Public support.

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) 

7

8

9

10

11

12

13

Total support. 

12

First 5 years. 

stop here

14

15

14

15

16

17

18

a

b

a

b

33 1/3% support test - 2022.  

stop here. 

33 1/3% support test - 2021.  

stop here. 

10% -facts-and-circumstances test - 2022.  

stop here. 

10% -facts-and-circumstances test - 2021.  

stop here. 

Private foundation. 

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022

Add lines 7 through 10

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022 Page 

(Complete only if you checked the box on line 5, 7, or 8 of Part I or if the organization failed to qualify under Part III. If the organization

fails to qualify under the tests listed below, please complete Part III.)

2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 Total

Gifts, grants, contributions, and

membership fees received. (Do not

include any "unusual grants.") ~~

Tax revenues levied for the organ-

ization's benefit and either paid to 

or expended on its behalf ~~~~

The value of services or facilities

furnished by a governmental unit to 

the organization without charge ~

 Add lines 1 through 3 ~~~

The portion of total contributions

by each person (other than a

governmental unit or publicly

supported organization) included

on line 1 that exceeds 2% of the

amount shown on line 11,

column (f) ~~~~~~~~~~~~

2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 Total

Amounts from line 4 ~~~~~~~

Gross income from interest, 

dividends, payments received on 

securities loans, rents, royalties, 

and income from similar sources ~

Net income from unrelated business

activities, whether or not the

business is regularly carried on ~

Other income. Do not include gain

or loss from the sale of capital

assets (Explain in Part VI.) ~~~~

Gross receipts from related activities, etc. (see instructions) ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If the Form 990 is for the organization's first, second, third, fourth, or fifth tax year as a section 501(c)(3)

organization, check this box and �����������������������������������������������

~~~~~~~~~~~Public support percentage for 2022 (line 6, column (f), divided by line 11, column (f))

Public support percentage from 2021 Schedule A, Part II, line 14

%

%~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If the organization did not check the box on line 13, and line 14 is 33 1/3% or more, check this box and

The organization qualifies as a publicly supported organization ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If the organization did not check a box on line 13 or 16a, and line 15 is 33 1/3% or more, check this box

and The organization qualifies as a publicly supported organization ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If the organization did not check a box on line 13, 16a, or 16b, and line 14 is 10% or more,

and if the organization meets the facts-and-circumstances test, check this box and Explain in Part VI how the organization

meets the facts-and-circumstances test. The organization qualifies as a publicly supported organization ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If the organization did not check a box on line 13, 16a, 16b, or 17a, and line 15 is 10% or

more, and if the organization meets the facts-and-circumstances test, check this box and Explain in Part VI how the

organization meets the facts-and-circumstances test. The organization qualifies as a publicly supported organization ~~~~~~~~~~~

If the organization did not check a box on line 13, 16a, 16b, 17a, or 17b, check this box and see instructions �����

Part II Support Schedule for Organizations Described in Sections 170(b)(1)(A)(iv) and 170(b)(1)(A)(vi)

Section A. Public Support

Section B. Total Support

Section C. Computation of Public Support Percentage
 

 

 

 

 
 

10450384.

10450384.

11615251.

11615251.

9616068.11916135.10940275.54538113.

9616068.11916135.10940275.54538113.

54538113.

10450384.11615251. 9616068.11916135.10940275.54538113.

294,717. 241,249. 601,419. 1946535.-1855864. 1228056.

55766169.

97.80
92.66

X

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
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(Subtract line 7c from line 6.)

Amounts included on lines 2 and 3 received

from other than disqualified persons that

exceed the greater of $5,000 or 1% of the

amount on line 13 for the year

(Add lines 9, 10c, 11, and 12.)

232023  12-09-22

Calendar year (or fiscal year beginning in)

Calendar year (or fiscal year beginning in)

Total support. 

3

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) 

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

Total.

a

b

c

8 Public support. 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) 

9

10a

b

c
11

12

13

14 First 5 years. 

stop here

15

16

15

16

17

18

19

20

2022 

2021

17

18

a

b

33 1/3% support tests - 2022.  

stop here.

33 1/3% support tests - 2021.  

stop here.

Private foundation. 

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022

Unrelated business taxable income

(less section 511 taxes) from businesses

acquired after June 30, 1975

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022 Page 

(Complete only if you checked the box on line 10 of Part I or if the organization failed to qualify under Part II. If the organization fails to

qualify under the tests listed below, please complete Part II.) 

2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 Total

Gifts, grants, contributions, and

membership fees received. (Do not 

include any "unusual grants.") ~~

Gross receipts from admissions,
merchandise sold or services per-
formed, or facilities furnished in
any activity that is related to the
organization's tax-exempt purpose

Gross receipts from activities that

are not an unrelated trade or bus-

iness under section 513 ~~~~~

Tax revenues levied for the organ-

ization's benefit and either paid to 

or expended on its behalf ~~~~

The value of services or facilities

furnished by a governmental unit to

the organization without charge ~

~~~ Add lines 1 through 5

Amounts included on lines 1, 2, and

3 received from disqualified persons

~~~~~~

Add lines 7a and 7b ~~~~~~~

2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 Total

Amounts from line 6 ~~~~~~~

Gross income from interest, 
dividends, payments received on 
securities loans, rents, royalties, 
and income from similar sources ~

~~~~

Add lines 10a and 10b ~~~~~~
Net income from unrelated business
activities not included on line 10b, 
whether or not the business is 
regularly carried on ~~~~~~~
Other income. Do not include gain
or loss from the sale of capital
assets (Explain in Part VI.) ~~~~

If the Form 990 is for the organization's first, second, third, fourth, or fifth tax year as a section 501(c)(3) organization,

check this box and ������������������������������������������������������

Public support percentage for 2022 (line 8, column (f), divided by line 13, column (f))

Public support percentage from 2021 Schedule A, Part III, line 15

~~~~~~~~~~~ %

%��������������������

Investment income percentage for (line 10c, column (f), divided by line 13, column (f))

Investment income percentage from  Schedule A, Part III, line 17

~~~~~~~~ %

%~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If the organization did not check the box on line 14, and line 15 is more than 33 1/3%, and line 17 is not

more than 33 1/3%, check this box and  The organization qualifies as a publicly supported organization ~~~~~~~~~~~~

If the organization did not check a box on line 14 or line 19a, and line 16 is more than 33 1/3%, and

line 18 is not more than 33 1/3%, check this box and  The organization qualifies as a publicly supported organization ~~~~~~

If the organization did not check a box on line 14, 19a, or 19b, check this box and see instructions ����������

Part III Support Schedule for Organizations Described in Section 509(a)(2) 

Section A. Public Support

Section B. Total Support

Section C. Computation of Public Support Percentage

Section D. Computation of Investment Income Percentage
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232024  12-09-22

4

Yes No

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

Part VI 

1

2

3a

3b

3c

4a

4b

4c

5a

5b

5c

6

7

8

9a

9b

9c

10a

10b

Part VI

a

b

c

a

b

c

a

b

c

a

b

c

a

b

Part VI 

Part VI

Part VI

Part VI

Part VI,

Type I or Type II only.

Substitutions only. 

Part VI.

Part VI.

Part VI.

Part VI.

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022

If "No," describe in how the supported organizations are designated. If designated by

class or purpose, describe the designation. If historic and continuing relationship, explain.

If "Yes," explain in  how the organization determined that the supported

organization was described in section 509(a)(1) or (2).

If "Yes," answer

lines 3b and 3c below.

If "Yes," describe in when and how the

organization made the determination.

If "Yes," explain in  what controls the organization put in place to ensure such use.

If

"Yes," and if you checked box 12a or 12b in Part I, answer lines 4b and 4c below.

If "Yes," describe in  how the organization had such control and discretion

despite being controlled or supervised by or in connection with its supported organizations.

 If "Yes," explain in  what controls the organization used

to ensure that all support to the foreign supported organization was used exclusively for section 170(c)(2)(B)

purposes.

If "Yes,"

answer lines 5b and 5c below (if applicable). Also, provide detail in including (i) the names and EIN

numbers of the supported organizations added, substituted, or removed; (ii) the reasons for each such action;

(iii) the authority under the organization's organizing document authorizing such action; and (iv) how the action

was accomplished (such as by amendment to the organizing document).

If "Yes," provide detail in

If "Yes," complete Part I of Schedule L (Form 990).

If "Yes," complete Part I of Schedule L (Form 990).

If "Yes," provide detail in 

 If "Yes," provide detail in 

If "Yes," provide detail in 

 If "Yes," answer line 10b below.

(Use Schedule C, Form 4720, to

determine whether the organization had excess business holdings.)

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022 Page 

(Complete only if you checked a box on line 12 of Part I. If you checked box 12a, Part I, complete Sections A

and B. If you checked box 12b, Part I, complete Sections A and C. If you checked box 12c, Part I, complete

Sections A, D, and E. If you checked box 12d, Part I, complete Sections A and D, and complete Part V.)

Are all of the organization's supported organizations listed by name in the organization's governing

documents? 

Did the organization have any supported organization that does not have an IRS determination of status

under section 509(a)(1) or (2)? 

Did the organization have a supported organization described in section 501(c)(4), (5), or (6)? 

Did the organization confirm that each supported organization qualified under section 501(c)(4), (5), or (6) and

satisfied the public support tests under section 509(a)(2)? 

Did the organization ensure that all support to such organizations was used exclusively for section 170(c)(2)(B)

purposes? 

Was any supported organization not organized in the United States ("foreign supported organization")? 

Did the organization have ultimate control and discretion in deciding whether to make grants to the foreign

supported organization? 

Did the organization support any foreign supported organization that does not have an IRS determination

under sections 501(c)(3) and 509(a)(1) or (2)?

Did the organization add, substitute, or remove any supported organizations during the tax year? 

 Was any added or substituted supported organization part of a class already

designated in the organization's organizing document?

Was the substitution the result of an event beyond the organization's control?

Did the organization provide support (whether in the form of grants or the provision of services or facilities) to

anyone other than (i) its supported organizations, (ii) individuals that are part of the charitable class

benefited by one or more of its supported organizations, or (iii) other supporting organizations that also

support or benefit one or more of the filing organization's supported organizations? 

Did the organization provide a grant, loan, compensation, or other similar payment to a substantial contributor

(as defined in section 4958(c)(3)(C)), a family member of a substantial contributor, or a 35% controlled entity with

regard to a substantial contributor? 

Did the organization make a loan to a disqualified person (as defined in section 4958) not described on line 7?

Was the organization controlled directly or indirectly at any time during the tax year by one or more

disqualified persons, as defined in section 4946 (other than foundation managers and organizations described

in section 509(a)(1) or (2))? 

Did one or more disqualified persons (as defined on line 9a) hold a controlling interest in any entity in which

the supporting organization had an interest?

Did a disqualified person (as defined on line 9a) have an ownership interest in, or derive any personal benefit

from, assets in which the supporting organization also had an interest? 

Was the organization subject to the excess business holdings rules of section 4943 because of section

4943(f) (regarding certain Type II supporting organizations, and all Type III non-functionally integrated

supporting organizations)?

Did the organization have any excess business holdings in the tax year? 

 

 

Part IV Supporting Organizations

Section A. All Supporting Organizations
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232025  12-09-22

5

Yes No

11

a

b

c

11a

11b

11cPart VI.

Yes No

1

2

Part VI

1

2

Part VI

Yes No

1

Part VI 

1

Yes No

1

2

3

1

2

3

Part VI

Part VI

1

2

3

 (see instructions).

a

b

c

line 2 

 line 3 

Part VI

Answer lines 2a and 2b below. Yes No

a

b

a

b

Part VI identify

those supported organizations and explain

2a

2b

3a

3b

Part VI

Answer lines 3a and 3b below.

Part VI.

Part VI 

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022

If "Yes" to line 11a, 11b, or 11c, provide

detail in 

If "No," describe in  how the supported organization(s)
effectively operated, supervised, or controlled the organization's activities. If the organization had more than one supported
organization, describe how the powers to appoint and/or remove officers, directors, or trustees were allocated among the
supported organizations and what conditions or restrictions, if any, applied to such powers during the tax year.

If "Yes," explain in

 how providing such benefit carried out the purposes of the supported organization(s) that operated,

supervised, or controlled the supporting organization.

If "No," describe in how control

or management of the supporting organization was vested in the same persons that controlled or managed

the supported organization(s).

 If "No," explain in  how

the organization maintained a close and continuous working relationship with the supported organization(s).

If "Yes," describe in  the role the organization's

supported organizations played in this regard.

Check the box next to the method that the organization used to satisfy the Integral Part Test during the year

Complete below.

Complete below.

Describe in  how you supported a governmental entity (see instructions).

If "Yes," then in 

 how these activities directly furthered their exempt purposes,

how the organization was responsive to those supported organizations, and how the organization determined

that these activities constituted substantially all of its activities.

 If "Yes," explain in

 the reasons for the organization's position that its supported organization(s) would have engaged in

these activities but for the organization's involvement.

If "Yes" or "No" provide details in

If "Yes," describe in the role played by the organization in this regard.

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Has the organization accepted a gift or contribution from any of the following persons?

A person who directly or indirectly controls, either alone or together with persons described on lines 11b and

11c below, the governing body of a supported organization?

A family member of a person described on line 11a above?

A 35% controlled entity of a person described on line 11a or 11b above? 

Did the governing body, members of the governing body, officers acting in their official capacity, or membership of one or
more supported organizations have the power to regularly appoint or elect at least a majority of the organization's officers,
directors, or trustees at all times during the tax year? 

Did the organization operate for the benefit of any supported organization other than the supported

organization(s) that operated, supervised, or controlled the supporting organization? 

Were a majority of the organization's directors or trustees during the tax year also a majority of the directors

or trustees of each of the organization's supported organization(s)?  

Did the organization provide to each of its supported organizations, by the last day of the fifth month of the

organization's tax year, (i) a written notice describing the type and amount of support provided during the prior tax

year, (ii) a copy of the Form 990 that was most recently filed as of the date of notification, and (iii) copies of the

organization's governing documents in effect on the date of notification, to the extent not previously provided?

Were any of the organization's officers, directors, or trustees either (i) appointed or elected by the supported

organization(s) or (ii) serving on the governing body of a supported organization?

By reason of the relationship described on line 2, above, did the organization's supported organizations have a

significant voice in the organization's investment policies and in directing the use of the organization's

income or assets at all times during the tax year? 

The organization satisfied the Activities Test. 

The organization is the parent of each of its supported organizations. 

The organization supported a governmental entity. 

Activities Test.

Did substantially all of the organization's activities during the tax year directly further the exempt purposes of

the supported organization(s) to which the organization was responsive? 

Did the activities described on line 2a, above, constitute activities that, but for the organization's involvement,

one or more of the organization's supported organization(s) would have been engaged in?

Parent of Supported Organizations. 

Did the organization have the power to regularly appoint or elect a majority of the officers, directors, or

trustees of each of the supported organizations?  

Did the organization exercise a substantial degree of direction over the policies, programs, and activities of each

of its supported organizations?  

 

(continued)Part IV Supporting Organizations 

Section B. Type I Supporting Organizations

Section C. Type II Supporting Organizations

Section D. All Type III Supporting Organizations

Section E. Type III Functionally Integrated Supporting Organizations
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232026  12-09-22

6

1 Part VI See instructions.

Section A - Adjusted Net Income

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8Adjusted Net Income

Section B - Minimum Asset Amount

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

a

b

c

d

e

1a

1b

1c

1d

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

Total 

Discount

Part VI

Minimum Asset Amount 

Section C - Distributable Amount

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

1

2

3

4

5

6

Distributable Amount.

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022

explain in 

explain in detail in

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Check here if the organization satisfied the Integral Part Test as a qualifying trust on Nov. 20, 1970 ( ). 

All other Type III non-functionally integrated supporting organizations must complete Sections A through E.

(B) Current Year
(optional)(A) Prior Year

Net short-term capital gain

Recoveries of prior-year distributions

Other gross income (see instructions)

Add lines 1 through 3.

Depreciation and depletion

Portion of operating expenses paid or incurred for production or

collection of gross income or for management, conservation, or

maintenance of property held for production of income (see instructions)

Other expenses (see instructions)

 (subtract lines 5, 6, and 7 from line 4)

(B) Current Year
(optional)(A) Prior Year

Aggregate fair market value of all non-exempt-use assets (see

instructions for short tax year or assets held for part of year):

Average monthly value of securities

Average monthly cash balances

Fair market value of other non-exempt-use assets

(add lines 1a, 1b, and 1c)

 claimed for blockage or other factors

(  ):

Acquisition indebtedness applicable to non-exempt-use assets

Subtract line 2 from line 1d.

Cash deemed held for exempt use. Enter 0.015 of line 3 (for greater amount,

see instructions).

Net value of non-exempt-use assets (subtract line 4 from line 3)

Multiply line 5 by 0.035.

Recoveries of prior-year distributions

(add line 7 to line 6)

Current Year

Adjusted net income for prior year (from Section A, line 8, column A)

Enter 0.85 of line 1.

Minimum asset amount for prior year (from Section B, line 8, column A)

Enter greater of line 2 or line 3.

Income tax imposed in prior year

 Subtract line 5 from line 4, unless subject to

emergency temporary reduction (see instructions).

Check here if the current year is the organization's first as a non-functionally integrated Type III supporting organization (see

instructions).

Part V Type III Non-Functionally Integrated 509(a)(3) Supporting Organizations 
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7

Section D - Distributions Current Year

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

Part VI

Part VI

Total annual distributions.

Part VI

(i)

Excess Distributions

(ii)
Underdistributions

Pre-2022

(iii)
Distributable

Amount for 2022
Section E - Distribution Allocations 

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

Part VI

a

b

c

d

e

f

g

h

i

j

Total 

a

b

c

Part VI.

Part VI

Excess distributions carryover to 2023. 

a

b

c

d

e

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022

provide details in

describe in

provide details in

explain in

explain in

explain in

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Amounts paid to supported organizations to accomplish exempt purposes

Amounts paid to perform activity that directly furthers exempt purposes of supported

organizations, in excess of income from activity

Administrative expenses paid to accomplish exempt purposes of supported organizations

Amounts paid to acquire exempt-use assets

Qualified set-aside amounts (prior IRS approval required -  )

Other distributions (  ). See instructions.

 Add lines 1 through 6.

Distributions to attentive supported organizations to which the organization is responsive

(  ). See instructions.

Distributable amount for 2022 from Section C, line 6

Line 8 amount divided by line 9 amount

(see instructions)

Distributable amount for 2022 from Section C, line 6

Underdistributions, if any, for years prior to 2022 (reason-

able cause required -  ). See instructions.

Excess distributions carryover, if any, to 2022

From 2017

From 2018

From 2019

From 2020

From 2021

of lines 3a through 3e

Applied to underdistributions of prior years

Applied to 2022 distributable amount

Carryover from 2017 not applied (see instructions)

Remainder. Subtract lines 3g, 3h, and 3i from line 3f.

Distributions for 2022 from Section D,

line 7: $

Applied to underdistributions of prior years

Applied to 2022 distributable amount

Remainder. Subtract lines 4a and 4b from line 4.

Remaining underdistributions for years prior to 2022, if

any. Subtract lines 3g and 4a from line 2. For result greater

than zero,   See instructions.

Remaining underdistributions for 2022. Subtract lines 3h

and 4b from line 1. For result greater than zero, 

. See instructions.

Add lines 3j

and 4c.

Breakdown of line 7:

Excess from 2018

Excess from 2019

Excess from 2020

Excess from 2021

Excess from 2022

(continued) Part V Type III Non-Functionally Integrated 509(a)(3) Supporting Organizations 
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8

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022

Schedule A (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Provide the explanations required by Part II, line 10; Part II, line 17a or 17b; Part III, line 12;
Part IV, Section A, lines 1, 2, 3b, 3c, 4b, 4c, 5a, 6, 9a, 9b, 9c, 11a, 11b, and 11c; Part IV, Section B, lines 1 and 2; Part IV, Section C,
line 1; Part IV, Section D, lines 2 and 3; Part IV, Section E, lines 1c, 2a, 2b, 3a, and 3b; Part V, line 1; Part V, Section B, line 1e; Part V,
Section D, lines 5, 6, and 8; and Part V, Section E, lines 2, 5, and 6. Also complete this part for any additional information.
(See instructions.)

Part VI Supplemental Information. 
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Department of the Treasury
Internal Revenue Service

223451  11-15-22

For Paperwork Reduction Act Notice, see the instructions for Form 990, 990-EZ, or 990-PF. Schedule B (Form 990) (2022)

OMB No. 1545-0047

(Form 990) Attach to Form 990 or Form 990-PF.
Go to www.irs.gov/Form990 for the latest information.

Employer identification number

Organization type

Filers of: Section:

 not

 General Rule  Special Rule.

Note: 

General Rule

Special Rules

(1) (2) 

General Rule 

Caution:  must

exclusively

 exclusively

nonexclusively

Name of the organization

(check one):

Form 990 or 990-EZ 501(c)( ) (enter number) organization

4947(a)(1) nonexempt charitable trust  treated as a private foundation

527 political organization

Form 990-PF 501(c)(3) exempt private foundation

4947(a)(1) nonexempt charitable trust treated as a private foundation

501(c)(3) taxable private foundation

Check if your organization is covered by the  or a

Only a section 501(c)(7), (8), or (10) organization can check boxes for both the General Rule and a Special Rule. See instructions.

For an organization filing Form 990, 990-EZ, or 990-PF that received, during the year, contributions totaling $5,000 or more (in money or

property) from any one contributor. Complete Parts I and II. See instructions for determining a contributor's total contributions.

For an organization described in section 501(c)(3) filing Form 990 or 990-EZ that met the 33 1/3% support test of the regulations under

sections 509(a)(1) and 170(b)(1)(A)(vi), that checked Schedule A (Form 990), Part II, line 13, 16a, or 16b, and that received from any one

contributor, during the year, total contributions of the greater of $5,000; or 2% of the amount on (i) Form 990, Part VIII, line 1h;

or (ii) Form 990-EZ, line 1. Complete Parts I and II.

For an organization described in section 501(c)(7), (8), or (10) filing Form 990 or 990-EZ that received from any one

contributor, during the year, total contributions of more than $1,000 exclusively for religious, charitable, scientific,

literary, or educational purposes, or for the prevention of cruelty to children or animals. Complete Parts I (entering

"N/A" in column (b) instead of the contributor name and address), II, and III.

For an organization described in section 501(c)(7), (8), or (10) filing Form 990 or 990-EZ that received from any one contributor, during the

year, contributions  for religious, charitable, etc., purposes, but no such contributions totaled more than $1,000. If this box

is checked, enter here the total contributions that were received during the year for an  religious, charitable, etc.,

purpose. Don't complete any of the parts unless the applies to this organization because it received 

religious, charitable, etc., contributions totaling $5,000 or more during the year ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ $

An organization that isn't covered by the General Rule and/or the Special Rules doesn't file Schedule B (Form 990), but it

answer "No" on Part IV, line 2, of its Form 990; or check the box on line H of its Form 990-EZ or on its Form 990-PF, Part I, line 2, to certify

that it doesn't meet the filing requirements of Schedule B (Form 990).

LHA

Schedule B Schedule of Contributors

2022

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745

X  3

X

Firehouse Subs Public Safety



223452  11-15-22 Schedule B (Form 990) (2022)

Employer identification number

(a)

No.

(b)

Name, address, and ZIP + 4

(c)

Total contributions

(d)

Type of contribution

Person

Payroll

Noncash

(a)

No.

(b)

Name, address, and ZIP + 4

(c)

Total contributions

(d)

Type of contribution

Person

Payroll

Noncash

(a)

No.

(b)

Name, address, and ZIP + 4

(c)

Total contributions

(d)

Type of contribution

Person

Payroll

Noncash

(a)

No.

(b)

Name, address, and ZIP + 4

(c)

Total contributions

(d)

Type of contribution

Person

Payroll

Noncash

(a)

No.

(b)

Name, address, and ZIP + 4

(c)

Total contributions

(d)

Type of contribution

Person

Payroll

Noncash

(a)

No.

(b)

Name, address, and ZIP + 4

(c)

Total contributions

(d)

Type of contribution

Person

Payroll

Noncash

Schedule B (Form 990) (2022) Page 

Name of organization

(see instructions). Use duplicate copies of Part I if additional space is needed.

$

(Complete Part II for
noncash contributions.)

$

(Complete Part II for
noncash contributions.)

$

(Complete Part II for
noncash contributions.)

$

(Complete Part II for
noncash contributions.)

$

(Complete Part II for
noncash contributions.)

$

(Complete Part II for
noncash contributions.)

2

Part I Contributors

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

1 X

445,598.

Firehouse of America

12735 Gran Bay Parkway, Suite 150

Jacksonvillle, FL 32258

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
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223453  11-15-22 Schedule B (Form 990) (2022)

Employer identification number

(a)

No.

from

Part I

(c)

FMV (or estimate)
(b)

Description of noncash property given

(d)

Date received

(a)

No.

from

Part I

(c)

FMV (or estimate)
(b)

Description of noncash property given

(d)

Date received

(a)

No.

from

Part I

(c)

FMV (or estimate)
(b)

Description of noncash property given

(d)

Date received

(a)

No.

from

Part I

(c)

FMV (or estimate)
(b)

Description of noncash property given

(d)

Date received

(a)

No.

from

Part I

(c)

FMV (or estimate)
(b)

Description of noncash property given

(d)

Date received

(a)

No.

from

Part I

(c)

FMV (or estimate)
(b)

Description of noncash property given

(d)

Date received

Schedule B (Form 990) (2022) Page 

Name of organization

(see instructions). Use duplicate copies of Part II if additional space is needed.

(See instructions.)

$

(See instructions.)

$

(See instructions.)

$

(See instructions.)

$

(See instructions.)

$

(See instructions.)

$

3

Part II Noncash Property

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
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completing Part III, enter the total of exclusively religious, charitable, etc., contributions of  for the year. (Enter this info. once.)

223454  11-15-22

Exclusively religious, charitable, etc., contributions to organizations described in section 501(c)(7), (8), or (10) that total more than $1,000 for the year
from any one contributor. (a) (e) and

$1,000 or less

Schedule B (Form 990) (2022)

 Complete columns  through  the following line entry. For organizations

Employer identification number

(a) No.
from
Part I

(b) Purpose of gift (c) Use of gift (d) Description of how gift is held

(e) Transfer of gift

Transferee's name, address, and ZIP + 4 Relationship of transferor to transferee

(a) No.
from
Part I

(b) Purpose of gift (c) Use of gift (d) Description of how gift is held

(e) Transfer of gift

Transferee's name, address, and ZIP + 4 Relationship of transferor to transferee

(a) No.
from
Part I

(b) Purpose of gift (c) Use of gift (d) Description of how gift is held

(e) Transfer of gift

Transferee's name, address, and ZIP + 4 Relationship of transferor to transferee

(a) No.
from
Part I

(b) Purpose of gift (c) Use of gift (d) Description of how gift is held

(e) Transfer of gift

Transferee's name, address, and ZIP + 4 Relationship of transferor to transferee

 

Schedule B (Form 990) (2022) Page 

Name of organization

$

Use duplicate copies of Part III if additional space is needed.

4

Part III

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
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Department of the Treasury
Internal Revenue Service

232051  09-01-22

OMB No. 1545-0047

Held at the End of the Tax Year

 Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990,
Part IV, line 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11a, 11b, 11c, 11d, 11e, 11f, 12a, or 12b.

Attach to Form 990.
Go to www.irs.gov/Form990 for instructions and the latest information.

(Form 990)

Open to Public
Inspection

Name of the organization Employer identification number

(a) (b) 

1

2

3

4

5

6

Yes No

Yes No

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

a

b

c

d

2a

2b

2c

2d

Yes No

Yes No

1

2

a

b

(i)

(ii)

a

b

For Paperwork Reduction Act Notice, see the Instructions for Form 990. Schedule D (Form 990) 2022

Complete if the
organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 6.

Donor advised funds Funds and other accounts

Total number at end of year

Aggregate value of contributions to (during year)

Aggregate value of grants from (during year)

Aggregate value at end of year

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~

~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization inform all donors and donor advisors in writing that the assets held in donor advised funds

are the organization's property, subject to the organization's exclusive legal control? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization inform all grantees, donors, and donor advisors in writing that grant funds can be used only

for charitable purposes and not for the benefit of the donor or donor advisor, or for any other purpose conferring

impermissible private benefit? ��������������������������������������������

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 7.

Purpose(s) of conservation easements held by the organization (check all that apply).

Preservation of land for public use (for example, recreation or education)

Protection of natural habitat

Preservation of open space

Preservation of a historically important land area

Preservation of a certified historic structure

Complete lines 2a through 2d if the organization held a qualified conservation contribution in the form of a conservation easement on the last
day of the tax year.

Total number of conservation easements

Total acreage restricted by conservation easements

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Number of conservation easements on a certified historic structure included in (a)

Number of conservation easements included in (c) acquired after July 25,2006, and not on a 

historic structure listed in the National Register

~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Number of conservation easements modified, transferred, released, extinguished, or terminated by the organization during the tax

year

Number of states where property subject to conservation easement is located 

Does the organization have a written policy regarding the periodic monitoring, inspection, handling of

violations, and enforcement of the conservation easements it holds? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Staff and volunteer hours devoted to monitoring, inspecting, handling of violations, and enforcing conservation easements during the year 

Amount of expenses incurred in monitoring, inspecting, handling of violations, and enforcing conservation easements during the year 

Does each conservation easement reported on line 2(d) above satisfy the requirements of section 170(h)(4)(B)(i)

and section 170(h)(4)(B)(ii)? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

In Part XIII, describe how the organization reports conservation easements in its revenue and expense statement and

balance sheet, and include, if applicable, the text of the footnote to the organization's financial statements that describes the

organization's accounting for conservation easements.

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 8.

If the organization elected, as permitted under FASB ASC 958, not to report in its revenue statement and balance sheet works

of art, historical treasures, or other similar assets held for public exhibition, education, or research in furtherance of public

service, provide in Part XIII the text of the footnote to its financial statements that describes these items.

If the organization elected, as permitted under FASB ASC 958, to report in its revenue statement and balance sheet works of

art, historical treasures, or other similar assets held for public exhibition, education, or research in furtherance of public service,

provide the following amounts relating to these items:

Revenue included on Form 990, Part VIII, line 1

Assets included in Form 990, Part X

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ $

$~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If the organization received or held works of art, historical treasures, or other similar assets for financial gain, provide

the following amounts required to be reported under FASB ASC 958 relating to these items:

Revenue included on Form 990, Part VIII, line 1

Assets included in Form 990, Part X

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ $

$�������������������������������������

LHA

Part I Organizations Maintaining Donor Advised Funds or Other Similar Funds or Accounts. 

Part II Conservation Easements. 

Part III Organizations Maintaining Collections of Art, Historical Treasures, or Other Similar Assets.

SCHEDULE D Supplemental Financial Statements
2022

   

   

   
   
 

   

   

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
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232052  09-01-22

3

4

5

a

b

c

d

e

Yes No

1

2

a

b

c

d

e

f

a

b

Yes No

1c

1d

1e

1f

Yes No

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) 

1

2

3

4

a

b

c

d

e

f

g

a

b

c

a

b

Yes No

(i)

(ii)

3a(i)

3a(ii)

3b

(a) (b) (c) (d) 

1a

b

c

d

e

Total. 

Schedule D (Form 990) 2022

(continued)

(Column (d) must equal Form 990, Part X, column (B), line 10c.)

Two years back Three years back Four years back

Schedule D (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Using the organization's acquisition, accession, and other records, check any of the following that make significant use of its

collection items (check all that apply):

Public exhibition

Scholarly research

Preservation for future generations

Loan or exchange program

Other

Provide a description of the organization's collections and explain how they further the organization's exempt purpose in Part XIII.

During the year, did the organization solicit or receive donations of art, historical treasures, or other similar assets

to be sold to raise funds rather than to be maintained as part of the organization's collection? ������������

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 9, or
reported an amount on Form 990, Part X, line 21.

Is the organization an agent, trustee, custodian or other intermediary for contributions or other assets not included

on Form 990, Part X?

If "Yes," explain the arrangement in Part XIII and complete the following table:

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Amount

Beginning balance

Additions during the year

Distributions during the year

Ending balance

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization include an amount on Form 990, Part X, line 21, for escrow or custodial account liability?

If "Yes," explain the arrangement in Part XIII. Check here if the explanation has been provided on Part XIII

~~~~~

�������������

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 10.

Current year Prior year

Beginning of year balance

Contributions

Net investment earnings, gains, and losses

Grants or scholarships

~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~

Other expenditures for facilities

and programs

Administrative expenses

End of year balance

~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~

Provide the estimated percentage of the current year end balance (line 1g, column (a)) held as:

Board designated or quasi-endowment

Permanent endowment

Term endowment

The percentages on lines 2a, 2b, and 2c should equal 100%.

%

%

%

Are there endowment funds not in the possession of the organization that are held and administered for the

organization by:

Unrelated organizations

Related organizations

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If "Yes" on line 3a(ii), are the related organizations listed as required on Schedule R?

Describe in Part XIII the intended uses of the organization's endowment funds.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 11a. See Form 990, Part X, line 10.

Description of property Cost or other
basis (investment)

Cost or other
basis (other)

Accumulated
depreciation

Book value

Land

Buildings

Leasehold improvements

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~

Equipment

Other

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

��������������������

Add lines 1a through 1e. ���������������

2
Part III Organizations Maintaining Collections of Art, Historical Treasures, or Other Similar Assets 

Part IV Escrow and Custodial Arrangements. 

Part V Endowment Funds. 

Part VI Land, Buildings, and Equipment.

   
   
 

   

   

   
 

13,686,117.
1,000,000.

-1,460,303.

12,830,253.

100

X
X

123,878. 123,198. 680.

395,561.

680.

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

10,739,582.
1,000,000.
2,020,043.

73,508.
13,686,117.

900,000.
9,238,163.

664,963.

63,544.
10,739,582.

5,874,350.
1,850,000.
1,565,173.

51,360.
9,238,163.

5,707,452.
1,019,650.
-787,585.
20,000.

45,167.
5,874,350.
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(including name of security)

232053  09-01-22

Total. 

Total. 

(a) (b) (c) 

(1)

(2)

(3)

(a) (b) (c) 

(1)

(2)

(3)

(4)

(5)

(6)

(7)

(8)

(9)

(a) (b) 

(1)

(2)

(3)

(4)

(5)

(6)

(7)

(8)

(9)

Total. 

(a) (b) 1.

Total. 

2.

Schedule D (Form 990) 2022

(Column (b) must equal Form 990, Part X, col. (B) line 15.)

(Column (b) must equal Form 990, Part X, col. (B) line 25.)

Description of security or category 

(Col. (b) must equal Form 990, Part X, col. (B) line 12.)

(Col. (b) must equal Form 990, Part X, col. (B) line 13.)

Schedule D (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 11b. See Form 990, Part X, line 12.

Book value Method of valuation: Cost or end-of-year market value

Financial derivatives

Closely held equity interests

Other

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~

(A)

(B)

(C)

(D)

(E)

(F)

(G)

(H)

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 11c. See Form 990, Part X, line 13.

Description of investment Book value Method of valuation: Cost or end-of-year market value

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 11d. See Form 990, Part X, line 15.

Description Book value

�����������������������������

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 11e or 11f. See Form 990, Part X, line 25.

Description of liability Book value

(1)

(2)

(3)

(4)

(5)

(6)

(7)

(8)

(9)

Federal income taxes

�����������������������������

Liability for uncertain tax positions. In Part XIII, provide the text of the footnote to the organization's financial statements that reports the

organization's liability for uncertain tax positions under FASB ASC 740. Check here if the text of the footnote has been provided in Part XIII �

3
Part VII Investments - Other Securities.

Part VIII Investments - Program Related.

Part IX Other Assets.

Part X Other Liabilities.

 

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

X
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232054  09-01-22

1

2

3

4

5

1

a

b

c

d

e

2a

2b

2c

2d

2a 2d 2e

32e 1

a

b

c

4a

4b

4a 4b

3 4c. 

4c

5

1

2

3

4

5

1

a

b

c

d

e

2a

2b

2c

2d

2a 2d

2e 1

2e

3

a

b

c

4a

4b

4a 4b

3 4c. 

4c

5

Schedule D (Form 990) 2022

(This must equal Form 990, Part I, line 12.)

(This must equal Form 990, Part I, line 18.)

Schedule D (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 12a.

Total revenue, gains, and other support per audited financial statements

Amounts included on line 1 but not on Form 990, Part VIII, line 12:

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Net unrealized gains (losses) on investments

Donated services and use of facilities

Recoveries of prior year grants

Other (Describe in Part XIII.)

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Add lines through ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Subtract line from line ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Amounts included on Form 990, Part VIII, line 12, but not on line 1:

Investment expenses not included on Form 990, Part VIII, line 7b

Other (Describe in Part XIII.)

~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Add lines and 

Total revenue. Add lines and 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

�����������������

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 12a.

Total expenses and losses per audited financial statements

Amounts included on line 1 but not on Form 990, Part IX, line 25:

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Donated services and use of facilities

Prior year adjustments

Other losses

Other (Describe in Part XIII.)

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Add lines through 

Subtract line from line 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Amounts included on Form 990, Part IX, line 25, but not on line 1:

Investment expenses not included on Form 990, Part VIII, line 7b

Other (Describe in Part XIII.)

~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Add lines and 

Total expenses. Add lines and 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

����������������

Provide the descriptions required for Part II, lines 3, 5, and 9; Part III, lines 1a and 4; Part IV, lines 1b and 2b; Part V, line 4; Part X, line 2; Part XI,

lines 2d and 4b; and Part XII, lines 2d and 4b. Also complete this part to provide any additional information.

4
Part XI Reconciliation of Revenue per Audited Financial Statements With Revenue per Return.

Part XII Reconciliation of Expenses per Audited Financial Statements With Expenses per Return.

Part XIII Supplemental Information.

In 2013 the Board established a Quasi-Endowment. It is the intention to

have these funds treated as an Endowment, with the principal remaining

intact and only the earnings spent on the organizations exempt purpose.

Part X, Line 2: 

The Foundation is recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as a

nonprofit under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code;

9,817,421.

0.
9,817,421.

0.
9,817,421.

10,553,670.

0.
10,553,670.

0.
10,553,670.

Part V, line 4: 

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

accordingly the accompanying financial statements do not reflect a

provision or liability for federal and state income taxes.
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232055  09-01-22

5

Schedule D (Form 990) 2022

(continued)
Schedule D (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Part XIII Supplemental Information 

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety
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Department of the Treasury
Internal Revenue Service

Did
fundraiser

have custody
or control of

contributions?

232081  10-27-22

Go to

OMB No. 1545-0047

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 17, 18, or 19, or if the
organization entered more than $15,000 on Form 990-EZ, line 6a.

Open to Public
Inspection

Attach to Form 990 or Form 990-EZ.

www.irs.gov/Form990 for instructions and the latest information.

Employer identification number

1

a

b

c

d

a

b

e

f

g

2

Yes No

(i) 
(ii) 

(iii) 
(iv) 

(v) 

(i)

(vi) 

Yes No

Total

3

For Paperwork Reduction Act Notice, see the Instructions for Form 990 or 990-EZ. Schedule G (Form 990) 2022

Name of the organization

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 17. Form 990-EZ filers are not
required to complete this part.

Indicate whether the organization raised funds through any of the following activities. Check all that apply.

Mail solicitations

Internet and email solicitations

Phone solicitations

In-person solicitations

Solicitation of non-government grants

Solicitation of government grants

Special fundraising events

Did the organization have a written or oral agreement with any individual (including officers, directors, trustees, or

key employees listed in Form 990, Part VII) or entity in connection with professional fundraising services?

If "Yes," list the 10 highest paid individuals or entities (fundraisers) pursuant to agreements under which the fundraiser is to be

compensated at least $5,000 by the organization.

Name and address of individual
or entity (fundraiser)

Activity
Gross receipts

from activity

Amount paid
to (or retained by)

fundraiser
listed in col. 

Amount paid
to (or retained by)

organization

����������������������������������������

List all states in which the organization is registered or licensed to solicit contributions or has been notified it is exempt from registration
or licensing.

LHA

 

Supplemental Information Regarding Fundraising or Gaming ActivitiesSCHEDULE G
(Form 990)

Part I Fundraising Activities. 

2022

   
   
   
 

   

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.
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232082  10-27-22

2

(d) 

(a) 

(c)

(a) (b) (c) 

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

(a) 
(b) 

(c) 
(d) 

(a) (c)

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

Yes Yes Yes

No No No

9

10

a

b

Yes No

a

b

Yes No

Schedule G (Form 990) 2022

Pull tabs/instant
bingo/progressive bingo

Schedule G (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 18, or reported more than $15,000

of fundraising event contributions and gross income on Form 990-EZ, lines 1 and 6b. List events with gross receipts greater than $5,000.

Total events

(add col. through

col. )

R
e
ve

n
u

e

Event #1 Event #2 Other events

(event type) (event type) (total number)

Gross receipts

Less: Contributions

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~

Gross income (line 1 minus line 2)

D
ir
e
c
t 

E
xp

e
n

se
s

����

Cash prizes

Noncash prizes

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Rent/facility costs ~~~~~~~~~~~~

Food and beverages

Entertainment

~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Other direct expenses ~~~~~~~~~~

Direct expense summary. Add lines 4 through 9 in column (d)

Net income summary. Subtract line 10 from line 3, column (d)

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

��������������������������

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 19, or reported more than

$15,000 on Form 990-EZ, line 6a.

R
e
ve

n
u

e Bingo Other gaming
Total gaming (add

col. through col. )

D
ir
e
c
t 

E
xp

e
n

se
s

Gross revenue ��������������

Cash prizes

Noncash prizes

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Rent/facility costs

Other direct expenses

~~~~~~~~~~~~

����������

% % %

Volunteer labor ~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Direct expense summary. Add lines 2 through 5 in column (d)

Net gaming income summary. Subtract line 7 from line 1, column (d)

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

�����������������������

Enter the state(s) in which the organization conducts gaming activities:

Is the organization licensed to conduct gaming activities in each of these states?

If "No," explain:

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Were any of the organization's gaming licenses revoked, suspended, or terminated during the tax year?

If "Yes," explain:

~~~~~~~~~

Part II Fundraising Events.

Part III Gaming.

     
     

   

   

560,329.

560,329.

41,773.

0.

6,668.

560,329.

560,329.

41,773.

6,668.

184,261.
376,068.

Tournament
Golf

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

None

135,820. 135,820.
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Yes No

 

Schedule G (Form 990) 2022

Schedule G (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Does the organization conduct gaming activities with nonmembers?

Is the organization a grantor, beneficiary or trustee of a trust, or a member of a partnership or other entity formed

to administer charitable gaming?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Indicate the percentage of gaming activity conducted in:

The organization's facility

An outside facility

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ %

%~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Enter the name and address of the person who prepares the organization's gaming/special events books and records:

Name

Address

Does the organization have a contract with a third party from whom the organization receives gaming revenue?

If "Yes," enter the amount of gaming revenue received by the organization

~~~~~~

$ and the amount

of gaming revenue retained by the third party $

If "Yes," enter name and address of the third party:

Name

Address

Gaming manager information:

Name

Gaming manager compensation

Description of services provided

$

Director/officer Employee Independent contractor

Mandatory distributions:

Is the organization required under state law to make charitable distributions from the gaming proceeds to

retain the state gaming license? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Enter the amount of distributions required under state law to be distributed to other exempt organizations or spent in the

organization's own exempt activities during the tax year $

Provide the explanations required by Part I, line 2b, columns (iii) and (v); and Part III, lines 9, 9b, 10b,

15b, 15c, 16, and 17b, as applicable. Also provide any additional information. See instructions.

Part IV Supplemental Information.

   

   

   

     

   

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety
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Schedule G (Form 990)

(continued)
Schedule G (Form 990) Page 
Part IV Supplemental Information 

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety
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Department of the Treasury

Internal Revenue Service

232101  10-31-22

SCHEDULE I
(Form 990)

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 21 or 22.

 Attach to Form 990.

 Go to www.irs.gov/Form990 for the latest information.

Open to Public
Inspection

Employer identification number

Part I General Information on Grants and Assistance

1

2

Yes No

Part II Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Organizations and Domestic Governments. 

(f) 1 (a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (g) (h) 

2

3

For Paperwork Reduction Act Notice, see the Instructions for Form 990. Schedule I (Form 990) 2022

Name of the organization

Does the organization maintain records to substantiate the amount of the grants or assistance, the grantees' eligibility for the grants or assistance, and the selection 

criteria used to award the grants or assistance? ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Describe in Part IV the organization's procedures for monitoring the use of grant funds in the United States.

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 21, for any
recipient that received more than $5,000. Part II can be duplicated if additional space is needed.

Method of
valuation (book,
FMV, appraisal,

other)

Name and address of organization
or government

EIN IRC section
(if applicable)

Amount of
cash grant

Amount of
noncash

assistance

Description of
noncash assistance

Purpose of grant
or assistance

Enter total number of section 501(c)(3) and government organizations listed in the line 1 table

Enter total number of other organizations listed in the line 1 table

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

����������������������������������������������������

LHA

Grants and Other Assistance to Organizations,
Governments, and Individuals in the United States 2022

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
Foundation, Inc.

AITKIN POLICE DEPARTMENT

Cost Operational Support

41-6004918

38-1904613

37-1002870

37-1017383

23-6001899

53-0196605

Operational Support

Operational Support

Public Charity

Public Charity

Public Charity

Public Charity

Public Charity

Public Charity

Operational Support

Operational Support

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

0.

Hurst Cutter,

Groves

Holmatro

Two MSA

Disaster

35,391.

26,114.

21,437.

23,395.

20,130.

10,000.

Spreader, Ram,

Extractor;

Cutter &

Six Motorola

Cost

Cost

Cost

Cost

Evolution 6000

relief -

Radios &
Cost Accessories

APX 6500

Batteries 

Piercing

Batteries &

Imaging

Handle

Chargers &

Transformer

Operational Support

ALBERT TOWNSHIP FIRE DEPARTMENT

ALHAMBRA COMMUNITY FIRE PROTECTION

ALLIN TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT
Spreader; Four

Thermal
ALTOONA FIRE DEPARTMENT

AMERICAN RED CROSS
Florida Pan

359.

X

109 1st Ave NW

4196 Salling Ave

DISTRICT - PO Box 1 - Alhambra, IL

PO BOX 47

1319 Washington Avenue

751 Riverside Dr

20-3588745

Aitkin, MN 56431

Lewiston, MI 49756

62001

Stanford, IL 61774

Altoona, PA 16601

Jacksonville , FL 32204
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Part II Continuation of Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Organizations and Domestic Governments 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

AMERICAN RED CROSS Emergency
751 Riverside Dr Response
Jacksonville, FL 32204 53-0196605 Public Charity 0. 118,892. Cost Vehicle (ERV) Operational Support

DISASTER
AMERICAN RED CROSS - HURRICANE RELIEF FUNDS -
FIONA (PR) - 751 RIVERSIDE AVE - HURRICANE
JACKSONVILLE, FL 32204 53-0196605 Public Charity 0. 25,000. Cost FIONA Operational Support

AMERICAN RED CROSS - HURRICANE IAN DISASTER
751 RIVERSIDE AVE RELIEF FUNDS -
JACKSONVILLE, FL 32204 53-0196605 Public Charity 0. 25,000. Cost HURRICANE IAN Operational Support

AMERICAN RED CROSS - KY FLOODS DISASTER
751 RIVERSIDE AVE RELIEF FUNDS -
JACKSONVILLE, FL 32204 53-0196605 Public Charity 0. 10,000. Cost KY FLOODS Operational Support

Three Stryker
ASH-RAND RESCUE AND EMERGENCY Lifepak 1000
SERVICES, INC. - 805 S. Cox St - AEDs with
Asheboro, NC 27203 56-6064104 Public Charity 0. 6,867. Cost Infant Operational Support

Paratech
AULT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT Stabilization
PO Box 1069 Kit with Base
Ault, CO 80610 84-0754782 Public Charity 0. 12,482. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Five FLIR K55
BAKER COUNTY FIRE RESCUE Thermal
1190 West Macclenny Avenue Imaging Camera
Macclenny, FL 32063 59-6000508 Public Charity 0. 21,785. Cost Kits Operational Support

15 Zoll AED
BALLWIN POLICE DEPARTMENT Plus
300 Park Drive Semi-Automatic
Ballwin, MO 63011 43-6014914 Public Charity 0. 23,246. Cost AEDs, Pelican Operational Support

Five Sets of
BARDWELL AREA VOLUNTEER FIRE Bunker Gear
DEPARTMENT - P.O. Box 201 - (Globe Coats &
Bardwell, TX 75101 75-2523731 Public Charity 0. 12,540. Cost Pants; Boots, Operational Support
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Part II Continuation of Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Organizations and Domestic Governments 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

One Zoll X
BEACH PARK FIRE DEPARTMENT Series
3233 North Lewis Avenue Monitor/Defibri
Beach Park, IL 60087 36-4276100 Public Charity 0. 38,869. Cost llator & Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
BEAVER DAM LITTLEFIELD FIRE XP Crew ATV
DISTRICT - PO Box 579 - with Light
Littlefield, AZ 86432 86-0698939 Public Charity 0. 34,165. Cost Bar, Winch, Operational Support
BEDFORD COUNTY EMERGENCY Can-Am
MANAGEMENT & HOMELAND SECURITY - Defender MAX
P.O. Box 105 - Shelbyville, TN UTV with
37162 62-6000483 Public Charity 0. 19,453. Cost Windshield & Operational Support

One HAL S3000
BERKELEY COUNTY GOVERNMENT Multipurpose
PO Box 6122 Adult Patient
Moncks Corner, SC 29461 57-6000312 Public Charity 0. 38,499. Cost Simulator Operational Support

Nine Sets of
BEULAH VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT Bunker Gear
2686 Beulah Road (Lion Coats,
Boaz, AL 35957 63-0837941 Public Charity 0. 32,809. Cost Pants, Operational Support

Stryker
BIENVILLE PARISH FIRE DISTRICT 7 Lifepak 15
PO box 309 Monitor/Defibri
Saline, LA 71070 72-1341841 Public Charity 0. 30,599. Cost llator & Operational Support
BLACKJACK OF ROBERTSON COUNTY Hurst
VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT - 9061 Waterproof
Farm to Market 391 - Hearne, TX Cutter,
77859 74-2202292 Public Charity 0. 26,600. Cost Spreader, Ram, Operational Support

Defibtech
BLANCHARDVILLE EMS Lifeline ARM
208 Mason Street Chest
Blanchardville, WI 53516 39-6006213 Public Charity 0. 7,925. Cost Compression Operational Support

Six MSA G1
BOLIVIA VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT SCBAs with
P.O. Box 82 Cylinders &
Bolivia, NC 28422 56-1288799 Public Charity 0. 47,854. Cost Accessories Operational Support
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Part II Continuation of Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Organizations and Domestic Governments 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

BOROUGH OF FREEHOLD, ON BEHALF OF
FREEHOLD FIRE DEPARTMENT - 30
Mechanic Street - Freehold, NJ 50 MSA G1 SCBA
07728 21-6000633 Public Charity 0. 19,148. Cost Face Pieces Operational Support
BOROUGH OF SADDLE RIVER, ON BEHALF
OF SADDLE RIVER FIRE DEPARTMENT - 15 Scott 45
85 E Allendale Rd - Saddle River, Minute
NJ 07458 22-6002283 Public Charity 0. 22,073. Cost Cylinders Operational Support

Paratech
BOULDER FIRE RESCUE Vehicle
6055 Reservoir Road Stabilization
Boulder, CO 80301 84-6000566 Public Charity 0. 26,298. Cost Kit & Operational Support

20 Seek Reveal
BOW FIRE DEPARTMENT Fire Pro X
10 Grandview Rd Thermal
Bow, NH 03304 02-6000083 Public Charity 0. 15,097. Cost Imaging Operational Support

Four
BRAWLEY POLICE DEPARTMENT Interceptor
351 MAIN ST Motor Driven
BRAWLEY, CA 92227 95-6000680 Public Charity 0. 20,564. Cost Bicycles Operational Support

BRISTOW FIRE DEPARTMENT
115 E 6th Street A Variety Fire
Bristow, OK 74010 73-6005106 Public Charity 0. 12,520. Cost Hoses Operational Support
BROAD RIVER VOLUNTEER FIRE AND Twelve Sets of
RESCUE DEPARTMENT, INC. - 44 Broad Bunker Gear
River VFD Rd - Black Mountain, NC (Veridian
28711 59-1780579 Public Charity 0. 39,451. Cost Coats & Pants; Operational Support

Hurst
BRONSON VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT Saltwater
650 Oak ST Submersible
Bronson, FL 32621 59-1459082 Public Charity 0. 32,415. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

Twelve SEEK
BROOKFIELD TOWNSHIP FIRE FirePro X
DEPARTMENT - 774 St. Rt. 7 NE - Thermal
Brookfield, OH 44403 34-6000343 Public Charity 0. 10,786. Cost Imaging Operational Support
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Part II Continuation of Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Organizations and Domestic Governments 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

Five Sets of
BROOKLINE FIRE COMPANY Bunker Gear
1315 Darby Rd. (FireDex Coats
Havertown, PA 19083 23-1340338 Public Charity 0. 16,250. Cost and Pants) Operational Support

Amkus Cutter,
BROWNSVILLE HAYWOOD COUNTY FIRE Spreader,
DEPARTMENT - 19 W. Franklin St. - Reach Tips,
Brownsville, TN 38012 62-6000250 Public Charity 0. 27,639. Cost Batteries & Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
BRYAN FIRE DEPARTMENT Crew XP 1000
300 W William J Bryan Pkwy with
Bryan, TX 77803 74-6000441 Public Charity 0. 24,740. Cost Windshield, Operational Support
BUCKINGHAM COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF Polaris Ranger
EMERGENCY SERVICES - 13380 W. Crew XP 1000
James Anderson Hwy - Buckingham, Premium ATV &
VA 23921 54-6001176 Public Charity 0. 36,434. Cost Rescue Skid Operational Support

Four Rhino Tab
BUCKSPORT POLICE DEPARTMENT Tablets,
89 Franklin Street, Box C-1 including
BUCKSPORT, ME 04416 01-6000091 Public Charity 0. 20,785. Cost Installation Operational Support

Various
BUENA VISTA FIRE RESCUE Firefighting
P O Box 158 Hoses
Buena Vista, GA 31803 58-0906800 Public Charity 0. 19,511. Cost (Including Operational Support

Stryker
BURTON FIRE DISTRICT Lifepak 15
36 Burton Hill Road Monitor/Defibri
Beaufort, SC 29906 57-0654867 Public Charity 0. 35,496. Cost llator & Operational Support

Amkus Cutter,
BYRON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT Spreader,
123 Franklin St. Reach Tips,
Byron, IL 61010 36-3052260 Public Charity 0. 25,175. Cost Batteries & Operational Support

TNT Cutter, 
C-5 VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT Spreader, Ram
P.O. Box 1132 & Ram
Nash, TX 75569 75-2264208 Public Charity 0. 29,175. Cost Extension Kit Operational Support
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Part II Continuation of Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Organizations and Domestic Governments 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

Two Holmatro
CAMPBELLTON VOLUNTEER FIRE Strut Sets;
DEPARTMENT - po box 38 Campbellton Holmatro
Fl 32426 - Campbellton, FL 32426 59-1293266 Public Charity 0. 33,214. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

Hurst
CANAVERAL FIRE RESCUE Saltwater
8970 Columbia Road Submersible
Cape Canaveral, FL 32920 59-6151067 Public Charity 0. 31,305. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

1500
CASEY FELDMAN MEMORIAL FOUNDATION Distracted
32 Brighton Place Driving
Swedesboro, NJ 08085 27-0877433 Public Charity 0. 14,382. Cost Paperback Operational Support

Nine Zoll AED
CATHOLIC RESIDENTIAL SERVICES Plus AEDs,
635 West 7th Street Wall Cabinets
Cincinnati, OH 45203 31-1344280 Public Charity 0. 11,970. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Five Lion
CEDARBURG FIRE DEPARTMENT Smart Dummy
PO Box 327 Training
Cedarburg, WI 53012 39-6068934 Public Charity 0. 14,253. Cost Manikins; Two Operational Support

15 Zoll Plus
CENTENNIAL FIRE DEPARTMENT AEDs &
2 East Road Accessories; 3
Circle Pines, MN 55014 41-1263563 Public Charity 0. 20,325. Cost Zoll Adapters Operational Support

Hurst
CHARLOTTE FIRE DEPARTMENT Saltwater
111 E. Lawrence Ave Submersible
Charlotte, MI 48813 38-6004528 Public Charity 0. 34,531. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

Hoses, Nozzles
CHASE CITY VOLUNTEER FIRE & Accessories
DEPARTMENT - PO Box 595 - Chase (Including
City, VA 23924 20-4786654 Public Charity 0. 14,964. Cost Freight up to Operational Support

17 Zoll AED
CHESTERFIELD COUNTY/SHERIFF'S Plus
DEPARTMENT - 178 Mill Street - Semi-Automatic
Chesterfield, SC 29709 57-6000334 Public Charity 0. 22,083. Cost AEDs Operational Support
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Part II Continuation of Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Organizations and Domestic Governments 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

Amkus Ion
CHOCTAW FIRE DEPARTMENT Cutter, 
P.O. Box 567 Spreader,
Choctaw, OK 73020 73-6086773 Public Charity 0. 24,852. Cost Extended Tips, Operational Support

Gaumard Code
CHS MOBILE INTEGRATED HEALTHCARE Blue Adult
INC. - 280 Calkins Road - Mannequin
Rochester, NY 14623 16-6050390 Public Charity 0. 9,876. Cost Simulator Operational Support

Five Sets of
CITY OF ABBEVILLE Bunker Gear
PO Box 40 (Morning Pride
Abbeville, SC 29620 57-6000990 Public Charity 0. 16,168. Cost Coats & Pants; Operational Support

Eleven Clarus
CITY OF APACHE JUNCTION  POLICE Tactical
DEPARTMENT - 300 E. Superstition Headset
Blvd. - Apache Junction, AZ 85119 86-0358590 Public Charity 0. 9,963. Cost Systems & Operational Support

Holmatro
CITY OF CAIRO FIRE DEPARTMENT Cutter,
(CAIRO, GA) - 555 2nd Ave SE - Spreader &
Cairo, GA 39828 58-6000529 Public Charity 0. 23,865. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Stryker Lucas
CITY OF FORT ATKINSON FIRE 3 Chest
DEPARTMENT - 128 Milwaukee Ave W - Compression
Fort Atkinson, WI 53538 39-6005451 Public Charity 0. 13,596. Cost System & Operational Support

Two Bullard
CITY OF GREENWOOD SC FIRE QXT Thermal
DEPARTMENT - 909 South Main Street Imaging
- Greenwood, SC 29646 57-6000237 Public Charity 0. 16,260. Cost Cameras with Operational Support

Seven TeleCrib
CITY OF HARLINGEN FIRE DEPARTMENT Junior Combo
3510 East Grimes Street Kits
Harlingen, TX 78550 74-6001047 Public Charity 0. 24,075. Cost (Including Two Operational Support

31 Helmets &
CITY OF HOBBS 60 Sets of
200 East Broadway Rescue Gear
Hobbs, NM 88252 85-6000141 Public Charity 0. 47,941. Cost (Nomex Coats & Operational Support
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(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

Hurst
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD FIRE RESCUE AND Saltwater
BEACH SAFETY - 2741 Stirling Rd - Submersible
Hollywood, FL 33312 59-6000338 Public Charity 0. 32,090. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

Hurst Cutter,
CITY OF JASPER Spreader, Ram,
200 Burnt Mountain Road Six Batteries
Jasper, GA 30143 58-1030268 Public Charity 0. 32,160. Cost & Three Operational Support

Five Motorola
CITY OF KENNEDALE- KENNEDALE APX 6000
FIRE/RESCUE - 405 Municipal Dr - Portable
Kennedale, TX 76060 75-6003070 Public Charity 0. 22,455. Cost Radios & Operational Support

Hurst Cutter,
CITY OF LUMBERTON- FIRE DEPARTMENT Spreader, Ram
PO Box 924 & Accessories
Lumberton, NC 28359 59-6001274 Public Charity 0. 33,640. Cost (Excluding Operational Support

Can-Am 6x6 DPS
CITY OF MAUD ON BEHALF OF MAUD VFD HD10 Brush ATV
PO Box 100 with Fire Skid
Maud, TX 75567 75-1092483 Public Charity 0. 31,947. Cost Unit & Operational Support

Arctic
CITY OF MCLEMORESVILLE VOLUNTEER High-Pressure
FIRE DEPARTMENT - 5600 Main Street SCBA Air
- McLemoresville, TN 38235 62-1059992 Public Charity 0. 38,870. Cost Compressor Operational Support

TNT Cutter,
CITY OF MILTON Spreader &
P. O. Box 909 Accessories
Milton, FL 32572 59-6000377 Public Charity 0. 19,725. Cost (Including Operational Support
CITY OF NORTH CHARLESTON, ON Yamaha First
BEHALF OF NORTH CHARLESTON FIRE Responder
DEPARTMENT - PO Box 190016 - North Mini-Ambulance
Charleston, SC 29419 57-0545285 Public Charity 0. 18,125. Cost with Four Operational Support

Lion BullEx
CITY OF OLIVE BRANCH FIRE Digital Fire
DEPARTMENT - 9245 Pigeon Roost Extinguisher
Road - Olive Branch, MS 38654 64-6001544 Public Charity 0. 30,474. Cost Training Operational Support
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(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

CITY OF OLMSTED FALLS FIRE
DEPARTMENT - 9274 Columbia Rd. - A Variety of
Olmsted Falls, OH 44138 34-6002096 Public Charity 0. 14,493. Cost Hoses Operational Support

Six Sets of
CITY OF OSHKOSH FIRE DEPARTMENT Drysuits with
101 Court St. Gloves, Hats &
Oshkosh, WI 54901 39-6005563 Public Charity 0. 27,337. Cost Undergarments Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
CITY OF PADUCAH 1000 Premium
300 South 5th St ATV (Including
Paducah, KY 42003 61-6001891 Public Charity 0. 23,802. Cost Roof, Operational Support
CITY OF PALM BEACH GARDENS FIRE Stryker
RESCUE DEPARTMENT - 10500 N LifePak 15
Military Trail - Palm Beach Monitor/Defibri
Gardens, FL 33410 59-6045863 Public Charity 0. 25,214. Cost llator & Operational Support

CITY OF PESHTIGO FIRE DEPARTMENT
331 French St.
Peshtigo, WI 54157 39-6005567 Public Charity 0. 15,625. Cost Fire Hoses Operational Support

CITY OF RALEIGH FIRE DEPARTMENT
PO Box 590 1,908 10-Year
Raleigh, NC 27602 56-6000236 Public Charity 0. 21,942. Cost Smoke Alarms Operational Support

Three PPV
CITY OF ROCKLEDGE FIRE DEPARTMENT Fans,
1776 Jack Oates Blvd Batteries &
Rockledge, FL 32955 59-6000418 Public Charity 0. 15,105. Cost Chargers Operational Support

Hurst
CITY OF ROSSVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT Saltwater
PO Box 159 Submersible
Rossville, GA 30741 58-6000654 Public Charity 0. 29,775. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

One QuantiFit
CITY OF SEMMES 2 Respirator
7875 Moffett Rd. #F Testing Device
Semmes, AL 36575 45-2497495 Public Charity 0. 10,066. Cost & Accessories Operational Support
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Holmatro Core
CITY OF SENATOBIA Cutter,
131 N. Front Street Spreader,
Senatobia, MS 38668 64-6008064 Public Charity 0. 29,370. Cost Rebar Cutter Operational Support

Two Sets of
CITY OF SOUTH HUTCHINSON FIRE Bunker Gear
DEPARTMENT - 2 South Main Street - (FireDex Coats
South Hutchinson, KS 67505 48-6045147 Public Charity 0. 5,724. Cost & Pants; Operational Support

Hurst
CITY OF TAMPA - TAMPA FIRE RESCUE Saltwater
808 E Zack St Submersible
Tampa, FL 33602 59-1101138 Public Charity 0. 31,285. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

Ten Sets of
CITY OF TOLEDO - FIRE DEPARTMENT Bunker Gear
PO Box 220 (Innotex Coats
Toledo, OR 97391 93-6002267 Public Charity 0. 36,849. Cost & Pants; Operational Support
CITY OF VIRGINIA BEACH, POLICE
DEPARTMENT - 2509 Princess Anne 24 Zoll
Rd, Bldg 11 - Virginia Beach, VA Semi-Automatic
23456 54-0722061 Public Charity 0. 31,176. Cost AED Plus AEDs Operational Support

Holmatro
CITY OF WALLA WALLA FIRE Cutter &
DEPARTMENT - 200 S 12th Ave - Spreader &
Walla Walla, WA 99362 91-6001290 Public Charity 0. 27,012. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Zoll X Series
CLARK COUNTY FIRE DEPARTMENT Monitor/Defibri
4425 W Tropicana Rd llator &
Las Vegas, NV 89103 88-6000028 Public Charity 0. 32,479. Cost Accessories Operational Support

CLARK COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT 3
17718 NE 159th Street 654 Smoke &
Brush Prairie, WA 98606 91-6001299 Public Charity 0. 9,974. Cost Fire Alarms Operational Support

Groves Ready
CLARKESVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT Rack
P.O. Box 21 Extractor,
Clarkesville, GA 30523 58-6003755 Public Charity 0. 16,908. Cost Express Gear Operational Support

45



232241
04-01-22

Part II Continuation of Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Organizations and Domestic Governments 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

6' Rescue Sled
CLENDENIN VOLUNTEER FIRE Inflatable
DEPARTMENT, INC. - PO Box 636 - Boat with 40hp
Clendenin, WV 25045 55-6023535 Public Charity 0. 24,900. Cost Outboard Motor Operational Support

Eight FLIR-K33
CLIFTON FIRE DEPARTMENT Thermal
880 Clifton Avenue Imaging
Clifton, NJ 07013 22-2940857 Public Charity 0. 27,160. Cost Cameras and Operational Support

CLINTON FIRE DEPARTMENT Three Auto X
125 W. Broad St Crib Kits &
Clinton, TN 37716 62-6000267 Public Charity 0. 17,485. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Rescue/Red
COCONINO COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE Inflatable
911 E Sawmill Road Boat with
Flagstaff, AZ 86001 86-6000441 Public Charity 0. 8,846. Cost Speed Tubes & Operational Support

Hurst
COLUMBIA COUNTY FIRE RESCUE Saltwater
509 SW Bascom Norris Dr. Cutter,
Lake City, FL 32025 59-6000564 Public Charity 0. 31,085. Cost Spreader, Ram Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
COLUMBIA COUNTY/COLUMBIA COUNTY XP 1000 with
SHERIFF'S OFFICE - 341 E. Main Roof, Half
Street Suite 1 - Dayton, WA 99328 91-6001309 Public Charity 0. 29,636. Cost Doors, Winch, Operational Support

Hurst
COLUMBIA FIRE & RESCUE Saltwater
1000 S. Garden Street Submersible
Columbia, TN 38401 26-5000213 Public Charity 0. 32,285. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

Hurst Cutter,
CONCORD TOWNSHIP FIRE AND RESCUE Spreader, Ram,
7990 Dublin Rd. Six Batteries
Delaware, OH 43015 31-0818247 Public Charity 0. 32,160. Cost & Three Operational Support

NRS Inflatable
COOKEVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT Rescue Raft;
45 E. Broad St 62 Team Wendy
Cookeville, TN 38501 62-6000271 Public Charity 0. 24,272. Cost Helmets; 18 Operational Support
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Four Zoll AED
COOPERATIVE EDUCATIONAL SERVICES Plus AEDs &
AGENCY 5 - 626 Slifer St - Adult Pads;
Portage, WI 53901 39-1487507 Public Charity 0. 7,565. Cost One Pack of Operational Support

Three Resusci
COSUMNES COMMUNITY SERVICES Anne CPR
DISTRICT - 8820 Elk Grove Blvd. - Training
Elk Grove, CA 95624 68-0423149 Public Charity 0. 16,050. Cost Manikins, Operational Support

20 Zoll AED
COUNTY OF JASPER, FOR JASPER Plus Fully
COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE - 231 S. Automatic
Main Street - Carthage, MO 64836 44-6000531 Public Charity 0. 26,200. Cost AEDs, 20 Operational Support

COUNTY OF ORANGE SHERIFF-CORONER
320 N Flower Street, Ste 108 20 CMC Special
Santa Ana, CA 92703 95-6000928 Public Charity 0. 14,575. Cost Ops Harnesses Operational Support

Two Paratech
COVINGTON FIRE DEPARTMENT Strut Kits &
100 E Robbins St Six Longshore
Covington, KY 41011 61-6001804 Public Charity 0. 25,734. Cost Struts with Operational Support

Stryker
CRAIG COUNTY RESCUE-EMS, INC. Lifepak 15
PO Box 81 Monitor/Defibri
New Castle, VA 24127 54-1770038 Public Charity 0. 32,810. Cost llator & Operational Support

Holmatro
CROSSLAKE FIRE DEPARTMENT Cutter,
13888 Daggett Bay Road Spreader &
Crosslake, MN 56442 41-6005624 Public Charity 0. 32,670. Cost Ram, Six Operational Support

Fours Sets of
CROWN KING FIRE DISTRICT Bunker Gear
P.O. Box 397 (Globe Coats &
Crown King, AZ 86343 86-0413174 Public Charity 0. 18,048. Cost Pants; Boots, Operational Support

CRYSTAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT Five Zoll AED
#24 - 17325 Lawson Road - Little Pro AEDs &
Rock, AR 72210 71-0335994 Public Charity 0. 15,625. Cost Accessories Operational Support
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Six Sets of
CURLEY CREEK VOLUNTEER FIRE Bunker Gear
DISTRICT, INC. - P.O. Box 36 - (Viking Coats
Moyie Springs, ID 83845 82-0416082 Public Charity 0. 24,695. Cost & Pants; Haix Operational Support

Funding to
CUYAHOGA COMMUNITY COLLEGE Provide 20
FOUNDATION - 700 Carnegie Avenue - Scholarships
Cleveland, OH 44115 23-7320719 Public Charity 0. 25,000. Cost to Students Operational Support

Hurst
DAYTONA BEACH SHORES PUBLIC SAFETY Saltwater
DEPARTMENT - 3050 S. Atlantic - Cutter,
Daytona Beach Shores, FL 32118 59-6044103 Public Charity 0. 32,670. Cost Spreader, Ram, Operational Support

Ten Ram Fan
DORCHESTER COUNTY FIRE RESCUE PPV Fans with
101 Ridge Street, Suite 6 Misting
St. George, SC 29477 57-6000344 Public Charity 0. 46,813. Cost Attachments Operational Support

Eight Stryker
DOUGLAS POLICE DEPARTMENT Lifepak CR2
225 W. Bryan St. AEDs &
Douglas, GA 31533 03-4002896 Public Charity 0. 11,400. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Eight Sets of
DROWNING ACCIDENT RESCUE TEAM Water Rescue
(DART) - PO Box 711 - Elk Grove, Gear
CA 95759 68-0087438 Public Charity 0. 17,895. Cost (Drysuits, Operational Support

DUNEDIN FIRE RESCUE Hurst Cutter,
1042 Virginia Street Spreader, Ram
Dunedin, FL 34698 59-6000310 Public Charity 0. 32,670. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Genesis
EAST LIVERPOOL FIRE DEPARTMENT Cutter,
626 St Clair Ave Spreader, Ram,
East Liverpool, OH 43920 34-6000900 Public Charity 0. 39,253. Cost Ram Accessory Operational Support

Seven
EASTERN MONTANA COMMUNITY MENTAL HeartSine
HEALTH CENTER - PO Box 1530 - Samaritan AEDs
Miles City, MT 59301 81-0300902 Public Charity 0. 6,615. Cost & Accessories Operational Support
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Five Scott X3
EBBS CHAPEL VOLUNTEER FIRE Pro 4.5
DEPARTMENT - 680 Puncheon Fork Rd Air-Paks,
- Mars Hill, NC 28754 56-1487057 Public Charity 0. 41,875. Cost Cylinders & Operational Support

TNT Spreader,
ELBA VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT Cutter, Ram
201 Buford Street with Extension
Elba, AL 36323 63-6001247 Public Charity 0. 24,445. Cost Kit & Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
ENNIS FIRE DEPARTMENT Crew 1000 XP
1700 Lake Bardwell with Winch,
Ennis, TX 75119 75-6000522 Public Charity 0. 19,919. Cost Windshield, Operational Support

Two Bullard
ESCONDIDO FIRE DEPARTMENT QXT Thermal
1163 N Centre City Parkway Imaging
Escondido, CA 92026 95-6000708 Public Charity 0. 16,147. Cost Cameras with Operational Support

65 Helmets and
EVANSVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT 65 Level IV
15 N.W Martin Luther King Jr Blvd Ballistic
Evansville, IN 47708 35-6001021 Public Charity 0. 38,219. Cost Rifle Vests & Operational Support

Genesis
EVERGREEN PARK FIRE DEPARTMENT Cutter,
9000 S. Kedzie Ave. Spreader, Ram
Evergreen Park, IL 60685 36-6005873 Public Charity 0. 36,440. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Five FLIR
FAIRHOPE VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT Thermal
P O Box 626 Imaging
Fairhope, AL 36532 63-0924104 Public Charity 0. 35,100. Cost Cameras & Operational Support

Four QRae3 Gas
FIRE DEPARTMENT OF MT. JULIET Meters; Three
2425 N. Mt Juliet Rd Gas Mix
Mt. Juliet, TN 37122 62-0909621 Public Charity 0. 5,362. Cost Cylinders, Operational Support

2022 Express
FISHER HOUSE FOUNDATION, INC. s6 Elite
12300 Twinbrook Pkwy Lithium Golf
Rockville, MD 20852 11-3158401 Public Charity 0. 17,550. Cost Cart Operational Support
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One Zoll
FISHER-TITUS AFFILIATED SERVICES, AutoPulse
DBA NORTH CENTRAL EMS - 12513 US System &
RT 250 N - MILAN, OH 44846 34-1476934 Public Charity 0. 28,440. Cost Accessories Operational Support

FLINT HILL FIRE DEPARTMENT Hurst Cutter,
173 Flint Hill Highway Spreader, Ram
Shiloh, GA 31826 58-0966687 Public Charity 0. 32,160. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

FORSYTH COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 41 Zoll G5
100 East Courthouse Square AEDs &
Cumming, GA 30040 58-6000828 Public Charity 0. 49,550. Cost Accessories Operational Support
FORT BEND COUNTY, ON BEHALF OF Polaris Ranger
CONSTABLE PRECINCT FOUR - 1517 Crew XP 1000
Eugene Heimann Cir. - Richmond, TX (Including
77469 74-6001969 Public Charity 0. 19,537. Cost Freight up to Operational Support

Four Paratech
FORT ELLIS FIRE SERVICE AREA All-in-One
3725 Bozeman Trail Road Stabilizers &
Bozeman, MT 59715 81-0489753 Public Charity 0. 6,668. Cost Four Tie Down Operational Support

Holmatro
FOUNTAIN LAKE FIRE DEPARTMENT Cutter,
7146 Park Ave. Spreader, Two
Hot Springs, AR 71901 84-4073127 Public Charity 0. 23,578. Cost Battery Operational Support
FRENCH BROAD VOLUNTEER FIRE AND Defibtech
RESCUE DEPARTMENT INC. - 572 Lifeline ARM
Fletcher Martin Rd - Alexander, NC Chest
28701 56-1132679 Public Charity 0. 8,875. Cost Compression Operational Support

Eight Bendix
FRENCHTOWN RURAL FIRE DISTRICT Portable
16875 Marion Street Radios, Audio
Frenchtown, MT 59834 81-0474710 Public Charity 0. 19,993. Cost Editing Operational Support

Hurst
FULTONDALE FIRE AND RESCUE Saltwater
1220 Walker Chappel Rd Cutter,
Fultondale, AL 35068 63-6001268 Public Charity 0. 30,860. Cost Spreader Ram & Operational Support
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GADSDEN COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES Thirteen
PO Box 488 Veridian Coats
Quincy, FL 32353 59-6000616 Public Charity 0. 31,850. Cost & Pants Operational Support
GLACIER VIEW FIRE PROTECTION Amkus Ram &
DISTRICT - 1414 Green Mountain Dr Accessories;
- Glacier View Fire PD - Spreader Chain
Livermore, CO 80536 84-1125296 Public Charity 0. 15,803. Cost Package; Two Operational Support

Three Positive
GLEN LAKE FIRE DEPARTMENT Pressure
6401 W. State St Ventilation
Glen Arbor, MI 49636 23-7439209 Public Charity 0. 15,789. Cost Fans with Operational Support

Res-Q-Jack
GODFREY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 2-Car Deluxe
6011 Godfrey RD System with
Godfrey, IL 62035 37-6006685 Public Charity 0. 16,465. Cost Lifting Jack Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
GOLDEN VALLEY FIRE DISTRICT XP 1000 Crew
749 S Egar Rd with
Golden Valley, AZ 86413 86-0410770 Public Charity 0. 36,516. Cost Windshield, Operational Support

Hurst Cutter,
GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT Spreader, Ram,
3885 E. Golder Ranch Dr. Six Batteries,
TUCSON, AZ 85739 86-0339693 Public Charity 0. 27,906. Cost Three Chargers Operational Support

Holmatro
GRADY COUNTY BOARD OF Cutter &
COMMISSIONERS FOR GRADY CO. VFD - Spreader
03 17th AVE NW - Cairo, GA 39827 58-6000833 Public Charity 0. 22,805. Cost (Including Operational Support

Three Zoll AED
GRANITEVILLE VAUCLUSE WARRENVILLE 3 with BLS
VFD, INC. - 200 Main Street - EMS/Fire
Graniteville, SC 29829 90-0049338 Public Charity 0. 7,665. Cost Package & Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
GRANT TOWNSHIP FIRE DEPARTMENT XP 1000 with
7140 S Oceana DR Roof,  Winch,
Rothbury, MI 49452 38-2262157 Public Charity 0. 27,958. Cost Lights, PA Operational Support
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GRAYS HARBOR FIRE DISTRICT #2 Hurst Cutter,
6317 Olympic Highway Two Batteries
Aberdeen, WA 98520 91-1902488 Public Charity 0. 11,514. Cost & One Charger Operational Support

Hoses,
HANOVER TOWNSHIP VOLUNTEER FIRE Nozzles,
ASSOCIATION, INC. - P. O BOX 15 - Ground Monitor
Hanoverton, OH 44423 34-1213078 Public Charity 0. 19,750. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

HAWKINS COUNTY EMS
955 E. McKinney Avenue 26 Ballistic
Rogersville, TN 37857 62-1325262 Public Charity 0. 20,774. Cost Vests & Plates Operational Support

HEBRON VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT
PO Box 84 Fire Hoses,
Hebron, IN 46341 35-2140390 Public Charity 0. 19,652. Cost Nozzles & Tips Operational Support

NRS All
HERINGTON FIRE DEPARTMENT Surface Rescue
700 S. Broadway St. Boat; Four
HERINGTON, KS 67449 48-6108847 Public Charity 0. 19,503. Cost Rescue Suits; Operational Support

HIGGINSVILLE FIRE PROTECTION Vetter Rescue
DISTRICT - 211 W. 19th St. - Air Bags &
HIgginsville, MO 64037 47-5094926 Public Charity 0. 7,071. Cost Accessories Operational Support

HIGHFILL FIRE DEPARTMENT Amkus Cutter,
1218 W 1st Ave Spreader &
Gentry, AR 72734 71-0568509 Public Charity 0. 24,620. Cost Accessories Operational Support

15 Sets of
HIGHWAY 286 EAST VOLUNTEER FIRE Wildland Gear
DEPARTMENT - 268 Hwy 286 East - (Tecgen Coats
Conway, AR 72032 71-0569358 Public Charity 0. 19,255. Cost & Pants; Operational Support

Hurst
INDIALANTIC FIRE RESCUE Saltwater
216 Fourth Avenue Submersible
Indialantic, FL 32903 59-6011134 Public Charity 0. 31,305. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

52



232241
04-01-22

Part II Continuation of Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Organizations and Domestic Governments 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance
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Genesis
INDIAN LAKE VOLUNTEER FIRE Cutter,
DEPARTMENT, INC.  - 33104 Old M-62 Spreader, Ram,
- Dowagiac, MI 49047 38-2152240 Public Charity 0. 33,207. Cost Six Batteries Operational Support

20 Trek Police
INDIANAPOLIS METROPOLITAN POLICE Bikes with
DEPARTMENT - 200 E Washington St Rear Racks,
#2260 - Indianapolis, IN 46204 35-6001063 Public Charity 0. 32,660. Cost Trunk Bags & Operational Support

One Stryker
IOWA CITY FIRE DEPARTMENT Chest
410 E. Washington St Compression
Iowa City, IA 52240 42-6004805 Public Charity 0. 15,754. Cost System & Operational Support

Twelve Zoll
IRMO POLICE DEPARTMENT AED3 AEDs &
P.O. Box 406 Accessories;
Irmo, SC 29063 57-0483249 Public Charity 0. 25,346. Cost Eleven Hard Operational Support

Fire Hoses,
JACKSONVILLE ENGINE COMPANY NO. 1 Adapters,
(OREGON) - PO Box 313 - Valves &
Jacksonville, OR 97530 93-1023720 Public Charity 0. 21,224. Cost Nozzles Operational Support

Hurst
JACKSONVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT Waterproof
(ALABAMA) - 911 Public Safety Cutter,
Drive SW - Jacksonville, AL 36265 63-6001301 Public Charity 0. 31,525. Cost Spreader, Ram, Operational Support

Stryker Lucas
JEFFERSON COUNTY E.S.D. #1 Chest
13550 River Oaks Boulevard Compression
Beaumont, TX 77713 74-2047485 Public Charity 0. 14,548. Cost System & Operational Support

Two Tait
JEFFERSON EMERGENCY RESCUE Portable
PO Box 294 Radios, One
Jefferson, OH 44047 34-1178258 Public Charity 0. 9,038. Cost Station Base Operational Support

Funding for
JOHNSON COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE Nine $2,538
12345 College Blvd Scholarships
Overland Park, KS 66210 48-0735009 Public Charity 0. 10,476. Cost to their Operational Support
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K9S FOR WARRIORS 2022 Ford
114 Camp K9 Road Transit
Ponte Vedra, FL 32081 27-5219467 Public Charity 0. 38,132. Cost Connect Van Operational Support

Nine Sets of
KANAB FIRE DEPARTMENT Bunker Gear
26 N 100 E (FireDex Coats
Kanab, UT 84741 87-6000237 Public Charity 0. 34,029. Cost & Pants; Operational Support

Four MSA G1
KEMPTON FIRE & RESCUE 4500 psi SCBA
P.O. Box 190 (Including
Kempton, IN 46049 35-1828890 Public Charity 0. 34,115. Cost Facepieces, Operational Support

Seven MSA G1
KEMPTON FIRE & RESCUE SCBA Units;
103 W College Street Fourteen MSA
Kempton, IN 46049 35-1828890 Public Charity 0. 50,000. Cost Cyclinders & Operational Support

KERSHAW COUNTY FIRE SERVICE Key Hoses,
515 Walnut Street Valves & 
Camden, SC 29020 57-6000368 Public Charity 0. 26,910. Cost Adapters Operational Support

KIDRON VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT, Genesis Combi
INC. - P O Box 155 - Kidron, OH Tool &
44636 34-6606759 Public Charity 0. 13,425. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Five LifePak
KINGS CREEK VOLUNTEER FIRE 1000 AED Kits
DEPARTMENT INC. - 3420 Wilkesboro & Five
Blvd. - Lenoir, NC 28645 56-1271879 Public Charity 0. 12,245. Cost Infant/Child Operational Support

20 SCBA
LAFOURCHE CROSSING 308 VOLUNTEER Cylinders; TNT
FIRE DEPARTMENT - P.O. Box 1204 - Ram; TNT
Thibodaux, LA 70302 72-0948573 Public Charity 0. 29,663. Cost Telescoping Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
LAFOURCHE PARISH FIRE PROTECTION Crew XP 1000
DISTRICT 3 - 17462 West Main with
Street - Cut Off, LA 70345 72-1020614 Public Charity 0. 22,421. Cost Windshield, Operational Support
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Paratech Lift
LAKE COUNTY FIRE RESCUE and
PO Box 7800 Stabilization
Tavares, FL 32778 59-6000695 Public Charity 0. 24,999. Cost Strut Kit & Operational Support

Hurst
LAKELAND FIRE DEPARTMENT Saltwater
701 East Main Street Submersible
Lakeland, FL 33801 59-6000354 Public Charity 0. 31,705. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

Holmatro
LAKEVIEW FIRE DISTRICT Cutter,
21289 Phyllis Drive Spreader, Ram
McCalla, AL 35111 63-1068072 Public Charity 0. 29,281. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Genesis
LAMARTINE VOLUNTEER FIRE Cutter,
DEPARTMENT - N5269 Schaefer Drive Spreader,
- Oakfield, WI 53065 39-1100920 Public Charity 0. 24,754. Cost Beluga Cutter, Operational Support

Six Sets of
LANDISBURG VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY Bunker Gear
301 Faculty Ave (Globe Coat &
Landisburg, PA 17040 25-1671464 Public Charity 0. 24,996. Cost Pants; Boots, Operational Support

LEESBURG FIRE DEPARTMENT 42 Sets of
201 S. Canal St Wildland/Rescue
Leesburg, FL 34748 59-6000362 Public Charity 0. 28,527. Cost Shirts & Pants Operational Support

OneWing
LEMONT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT Inflatable
15900 New Avenue Rescue Boat,
Lemont, IL 60439 36-2780841 Public Charity 0. 28,405. Cost including 30hp Operational Support

Amkus Cutter &
LEWISBURG FIRE DEPARTMENT Spreader,
131 E. Church St Reach Tips,
Lewisburg, TN 37091 62-6000338 Public Charity 0. 23,127. Cost Chain Package Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
LEXINGTON COUNTY FIRE SERVICES XP 1000 with
436 Ball Park Road Roof,
Lexington, SC 29072 57-6000379 Public Charity 0. 30,813. Cost Windshield, Operational Support
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Hurst
LINCOLN COUNTY VOLUNTEER FIRE & Saltwater
RESCUE - 312 west market street - Cutter,
fayetteville, TN 37334 62-1451254 Public Charity 0. 33,640. Cost Spreader, Ram, Operational Support

LINCOLN FIRE & RESCUE
Lincoln Fire & Rescue Headquarters 12 Diving Dry
Lincoln, NE 68508 47-6006256 Public Charity 0. 22,882. Cost Suits Operational Support

One Zoll X
LINVILLE VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT Series Manual
PO Box 274 Monitor/Defibri
Linville, NC 28646 51-0161622 Public Charity 0. 48,192. Cost llator and One Operational Support

Hurst
LOCKHART FIRE RESCUE Saltwater
201 W MARKET ST Cutter,
LOCKHART, TX 78644 74-6001634 Public Charity 0. 29,780. Cost Spreader, Ram Operational Support

LONG BEACH SCHOOL DISTRICT Eight
19148 COMMISSION RD Heartsine AEDs
Long Beach, MS 39560 64-0444697 Public Charity 0. 11,320. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Can Am
LOVELAND FIRE RESCUE AUTHORITY Defender ATV
410 East 5th Street with Snow Plow
Loveland, CO 80537 45-4127084 Public Charity 0. 24,607. Cost Kit, Push Kit, Operational Support

20 Kenwood
MADAWASKA FIRE DEPARTMENT NX3200 Mobile
428 Main Street Radios with
Madawaska, ME 04756 01-6000252 Public Charity 0. 19,331. Cost Noise Operational Support

Hurst
MADEIRA BEACH FIRE DEPARTMENT Saltwater
250 Municipal Drive Submersible
Madeira Beach, FL 33708 59-6000366 Public Charity 0. 31,305. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

MADISON POLICE DEPARTMENT Hurst
PO Box 2489 StrongArm &
Madison, MS 39130 64-0563227 Public Charity 0. 5,910. Cost Accessories Operational Support
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Hurst
MALONE VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT Waterproof
5182 9th Ave Cutter,
Malone, FL 32445 59-1267540 Public Charity 0. 31,525. Cost Spreader, Ram, Operational Support

MARTIN COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE Ten Zoll AED
(NC) - PO Box 308 - Williamston, Plus AEDs &
NC 27892 56-6000317 Public Charity 0. 13,120. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Four Sets of
MAYER FIRE DISTRICT Bunker Gear
11975 S. State Route 69 (Globe Coats &
Mayer, AZ 86333 52-1558039 Public Charity 0. 18,048. Cost Pants; Operational Support

MAYFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT
201 EAST BROWADWAY 18 Sets if
MAYFIELD, KY 42066 61-6002868 Public Charity 0. 49,983. Cost bunker gear Operational Support

15 Sets Bunker
MEDFORD UNIT, ANDERSON COUNTY VFD Gear (FireDex
3250 Lake City Hwy Coats & Pants;
Rocky Top, TN 37769 14-1944484 Public Charity 0. 39,846. Cost Boots, Operational Support

10 Sets of
MERTENS VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT Bunker Gear
4833 FM 308 Box 73 (Fire-Dex
Mertens, TX 76666 74-2892757 Public Charity 0. 26,400. Cost Coats & Pants; Operational Support

Two Bullard
MID-MICHIGAN COMMUNITY FIRE BOARD QXT Thermal
300 N MILL ST Imaging
SAINT LOUIS, MI 48880 38-3582367 Public Charity 0. 16,800. Cost Cameras with Operational Support

Seven Sets of
MIDWAY FIRE DISTRICT Bunker Gear
1322 College Pkwy (Globe Coats
Gulf BreezeGulf Breeze, FL 32563 59-2335549 Public Charity 0. 20,008. Cost and Pants). Operational Support

Requesting
MILITARY WARRIORS SUPPORT Support 8
FOUNDATION - 211 N Loop 1604 E Veterans for
#250 - San Antonio, TX 78232 20-8742203 Public Charity 0. 20,000. Cost their Operational Support

57



232241
04-01-22

Part II Continuation of Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Organizations and Domestic Governments 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) (f) (g) (h)

Schedule I (Form 990)

Schedule I (Form 990) Page 1

(Schedule I (Form 990), Part II.)

 Name and address of 
organization or government

 EIN  IRC section
if applicable

 Amount of 
cash grant

 Amount of 
noncash

assistance

 Method of 
valuation 

(book, FMV, 
appraisal, other)

 Description of
non-cash assistance

 Purpose of grant
or assistance

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

MINNESOTA-WISCONSIN K9 SEARCH AND Ten Garmin 66i
RESCUE - 2711 Mulberry Street SE - Handheld GPS &
Rochester, MN 55904 41-1704128 Public Charity 0. 6,801. Cost Accessories Operational Support

MIRAMAR FIRE RESCUE DEPARTMENT Hurst Cutter,
14801 SW 27th St Spreader, Ram
Miramar, FL 33027 85-8012740 Public Charity 0. 32,670. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Blazer 18x60
MISSOURI SEARCH AND RESCUE K-9 Boat, 60 HP
INC. - 1710 NW Saunders Road - Motor, Trailer
Blue Springs, MO 64015 43-1411824 Public Charity 0. 18,745. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

25 Sets of
MONROE COUNTY RESCUE SQUAD Rescue Gear
P.O. Box 171 (Tecgen Coats
Madisonville, TN 37354 62-0855416 Public Charity 0. 25,976. Cost & Pants; Operational Support

MONTEZUMA COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE Polaris 800
730 East Driscoll Titan
Cortez, CO 81323 84-6000786 Public Charity 0. 14,553. Cost Snowmobile Operational Support

MONTVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT Genesis
9755 Madison Rd Box 98 Combi-Tool &
Montville, OH 44064 34-0937893 Public Charity 0. 27,140. Cost Accessories Operational Support

MOUNT GILEAD FIRE DEPARTMENT Hurst Cutter,
1 Municipal Dr Spreader, Ram
Mt. Gilead, OH 43338 34-6400768 Public Charity 0. 32,160. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Five Sets of
MOUNT VERNON COMMUNITY FIRE Bunker Gear
DEPARTMENT, INC.  - 100 COLUMBIA (Innotex Coats
ROAD 54 - WALDO, AR 71770 13-4277515 Public Charity 0. 16,960. Cost & Pants; Operational Support

MOUNTAIN PARK VOLUNTEER FIRE AND
RESCUE - 112 Lakeshore Drive - Ten FireDex
Mountain Park, GA 30075 58-6009376 Public Charity 0. 21,026. Cost Coats & Pants Operational Support
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Six Stryker
MURRELLS INLET - GARDEN CITY FIRE LifePak 1000
DISTRICT - PO Box 648 - Murrells AEDs &
Inlet, SC 29576 57-0684922 Public Charity 0. 14,145. Cost Accessories Operational Support

TNT Cutter,
MUSCADINE VOLUNTEER FIRE Spreader & Ram
DEPARTMENT - 1564 County Road 57 - (Including
Muscadine, AL 36269 63-1058340 Public Charity 0. 24,550. Cost Batteries & Operational Support

Hurst
NAMOZINE VOLUNTEER FIRE & EMS, StrongArm Kit
INC. - 3913 Pelham Avenue - North with Shoulder
Dinwiddie, VA 23803 54-6124175 Public Charity 0. 5,904. Cost Strap Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
NASH COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 1000 XP Crew
222 West Washington Street with Roof,
Nashville, NC 27856 56-6000323 Public Charity 0. 22,485. Cost Windshield, Operational Support

Kawasaki Mule
NEPTUNE BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT Pro ATV
200 Lemon St. (Including
Neptune Beach, FL 32266 59-6000384 Public Charity 0. 20,852. Cost Freight/Prep Operational Support

Dual Purpose
NEW BERN POLICE DEPARTMENT Green K9 to
601 George St. replace K9
New Bern, NC 28560 56-6000235 Public Charity 0. 14,000. Cost Reno Operational Support

Hurst Cutter,
NEWINGTON VOLUNTEER FIRE Combi Tool,
DEPARTMENT - 200 Garfield Street - Ram, Strong
Newington, CT 06111 06-6002047 Public Charity 0. 41,115. Cost Arm Kit & Operational Support

NEWTON TOWNSHIP FIRE DEPARTMENT Holmatro
Po Box 182 Cutter,
St. Louisville, OH 43071 31-6400805 Public Charity 0. 34,997. Cost Spreader & Ram Operational Support

Ten Sets of
NICHOLS VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT Bunker Gear
514 Mullins Street (Veridian
Nichols, SC 29581 57-6001085 Public Charity 0. 29,944. Cost Coats & Pants; Operational Support
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Amkus Cutter,
NICHOLSON FIRE AND RESCUE Spreader, Ram,
DEPARTMENT - PO Box 188 - Ram Tips &
Nicholson, GA 30565 26-3122547 Public Charity 0. 35,645. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Hurst Ram,
NORMANGEE VOLUNTEER FIRE Combi Tool,
DEPARTMENT - PO Box 191 - Batteries &
Normangee, TX 77871 42-1592973 Public Charity 0. 20,256. Cost Chargers Operational Support

Two Holmatro
NORTH KITSAP FIRE AND RESCUE Spreaders,
26642 MILLER BAY RD NE Rams &
KINGSTON, WA 98346 91-6193998 Public Charity 0. 37,436. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Ten Sets of
NORTH MYRTLE BEACH RESCUE SQUAD Drysuits,
PO Box 555 Boots & Bags;
North Myrtle Beach, SC 29579 57-0719238 Public Charity 0. 16,249. Cost Five Patch Operational Support

Stryker Lucas
NORTH SHELBY FIRE DEPARTMENT Chest
4617 Valleydale Road Compression
Birmingham, AL 35242 63-0751504 Public Charity 0. 14,548. Cost System & Operational Support

Two Stryker
NORTH SMITHFIELD FIRE & RESCUE Lucas Chest
SERVICE, INC. - 1470 Providence Compression
Pike - North Smithfield, RI 02896 05-0518343 Public Charity 0. 27,177. Cost Systems & Operational Support

Paratech
NORTH SPARTANBURG FIRE EMERGENCY Stabilization
SERVICES DISTRICT - 8767 Asheville Kit &
Highway - Spartanburg, SC 29316 57-0568864 Public Charity 0. 30,252. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Hurst
NORTH STAR VOLUNTEER FIRE Watertight
DEPARTMENT - 2358 Bradway Road - Cutter,
North Pole, AK 99705 51-0191463 Public Charity 0. 38,154. Cost Spreader, Ram Operational Support

One Portacount
NORTHEAST FLORIDA SAFETY COUNCIL, Quantitative
INC. - 1725 Art Museum Drive - Respiratory
Jacksonville, FL 32207 59-0536003 Public Charity 0. 25,757. Cost Fit Test Kit; Operational Support
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Polaris Ranger
OAK GROVE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT Crew XP 1000
PO Box 430 ATV with
Catoosa, OK 74015 73-1462114 Public Charity 0. 29,902. Cost Winch, Operational Support

Hurst
OHIO VALLEY VOLUNTEER FIRE Saltwater
DEPARTMENT, INC. - P.O. Box 63 - Submersible
Apple Grove, WV 25502 91-1920233 Public Charity 0. 33,448. Cost Cutter, Operational Support

Ten Zoll AED
OMAHA HOME FOR BOYS Plus AEDs,
4343 N 52nd Street Cabinets &
Omaha, NE 68104 47-0376529 Public Charity 0. 17,550. Cost Accessories Operational Support

ORANGE PARK FIRE DEPARTMENT Hurst Cutter,
2042 Park Avenue Spreader, Ram
Orange Park, FL 32073 59-6000395 Public Charity 0. 32,415. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Eight Zoll AED
OREGON POLICE DEPARTMENT Plus
383 Park Street Semi-Automatic
Oregon, WI 53575 39-6006336 Public Charity 0. 12,976. Cost AEDs Responder Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
PALATKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 570 with Roof
110 North 11th Street & Windshield
Palatka, FL 32177 59-6000401 Public Charity 0. 12,737. Cost (Including Operational Support

28 Ballistic
PALM SPRINGS FIRE DEPARTMENT Helmets; 28
3200 E Tahquitz Canyon Way Ballistic
Palm Springs, CA 92262 95-6000757 Public Charity 0. 18,904. Cost Vests & Operational Support

6000 psi SCBA
PAMPLIN VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT, Breathing Air
INC. - P.O. Box 1099 - Pamplin, VA System with
23958 54-1171235 Public Charity 0. 43,368. Cost SCBA Fill Operational Support

Paratech Lift
PARMA FIRE DEPARTMENT Bag Set with
6655 Ridge Road Master Control
Parma, OH 44129 34-6002162 Public Charity 0. 19,037. Cost Kit & Remote Operational Support
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25 Defibtech
PASQUOTANK COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE Lifeline AEDs
200 E. Colonial Ave. & Accessories
Elizabeth City, NC 27909 56-6000328 Public Charity 0. 23,761. Cost with 25 Operational Support

PATTON FIRE COMPANY NO. 1 Aquaflow Plus
PO Box 243 Double Jacket
Patton, PA 16668 25-6051922 Public Charity 0. 17,331. Cost Fire Hoses Operational Support

Twelve Stryker
PERQUIMANS COUNTY EMERGENCY LifePak CR2
SERVICES - P.O. Box 563 - AEDs &
Hertford, NC 27944 56-6000330 Public Charity 0. 24,104. Cost Accessories; Operational Support

Res-Q-Jack
PILOT ROCK FIRE DISTRICT Strut Kit;
PO Box 877 MatJack Master
PILOT ROCK, OR 97868 93-0939634 Public Charity 0. 17,986. Cost Controller Operational Support

Hurst Cutter,
PINEWOOD FIRE DISTRICT Spreader, Four
475 E. Pinewood Blvd. Batteries &
Munds Park, AZ 86017 86-0444413 Public Charity 0. 23,694. Cost Two Chargers Operational Support

One Stryker
PIQUA FIRE DEPARTMENT Lucas 3 Chest
229 W. Water St Compression
Piqua, OH 45356 31-6000136 Public Charity 0. 13,596. Cost System & One Operational Support

300
PLANET SWIM FOUNDATION, INC. Scholarships
300 Davis Park Rd for Drowning
Ponte Vedra, FL 32081 27-3906299 Public Charity 0. 15,000. Cost Prevention Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
PLANTATION FIRE DEPARTMENT Crew XP 1000
550 NW 65 Ave Premium with
Plantation, FL 33317 59-6017775 Public Charity 0. 22,116. Cost Windshield, Operational Support

10 Large and
PLATTE CANYON FIRE PROTECTION 10 Regular
DISTRICT - PO Box 222 - Bailey, CO Wildfire
80421 84-0737401 Public Charity 0. 10,139. Cost Shelters Operational Support
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Ten Kenwood
PLUM GROVE VOLUNTEER FIRE VP8000
DEPARTMENT - 7733 FM 1010 - Portable
Cleveland, TX 77327 76-0382410 Public Charity 0. 34,861. Cost Radios with Operational Support

Hurst
POLK COUNTY FIRE RESCUE Saltwater
1295 Brice Blvd. Cutter,
Bartow, FL 33830 85-8012622 Public Charity 0. 32,510. Cost Spreader, Ram, Operational Support

26 Lion Escape
POPLAR SPRINGS FIRE SERVICE AREA Belts & 26
3400 Moore Duncan Highway Fire
Moore, SC 29369 57-0721282 Public Charity 0. 18,200. Cost Innovation Operational Support

PORT HURON TOWNSHIP FIRE Hurst Cutter,
DEPARTMENT - 3848 Lapeer Road - Spreader, Ram
Port Huron, MI 48060 38-6035198 Public Charity 0. 29,994. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Stryker Lucas
PORT JEFFERSON COMMUNITY FIRE Chest
COMPANY - 105 Wall St - Port Compression
Jefferson, OH 45360 31-1072889 Public Charity 0. 14,664. Cost System & Operational Support

Continental 70
PORTLAND FIRE DEPARTMENT lb.
595 Buddy Ganem Washer/Extracto
Portland, TX 78347 74-6003691 Public Charity 0. 13,325. Cost r Operational Support

Stryker Lucas
POWELLVILLE VOLUNTEER FIRE 3 Chest
COMPANY, INC. - 5085 POWELLVILLE Compression
RD - PITTSVILLE, MD 21850 52-1719974 Public Charity 0. 12,397. Cost System & Operational Support

Sea-Doo Jet
PROSPERITY COMMUNITY RESCUE SQUAD Ski;
P O Box 145 Dolly/Trailer,
Prosperity, SC 29127 47-6027114 Public Charity 0. 25,965. Cost Rescue Sled, Operational Support

Two Motorized
PUEBLO FIRE DEPARTMENT Police
1551 Bonforte Boulevard Bicycles with
Pueblo, CO 81001 84-6000615 Public Charity 0. 9,603. Cost Light/Siren Operational Support
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PUERTO RICO FIRE DEPARTMENT Holmatro
Edificio Raul Gandara Calle Loiza Cutter,
2432 Punta Las Marias San juan PR Spreader, Ram,
00908-33 66-0437648 Public Charity 0. 45,973. Cost Two Ram Operational Support

QUINCY FIRE DEPARTMENT Hurst Cutter,
404 W Jefferson St Spreader, Ram
Quincy, FL 32351 59-6000416 Public Charity 0. 32,160. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

DISASTER
R. KAY, INC RELIEF ITEMS -
18500 Veterans Blvd CHAINSAWS,
Port Charlotte, FL 33954 Public Charity 0. 8,759. Cost GENERATORS, Operational Support

Genesis
REDDICK COMMUNITY FIRE PROTECTION Cutter,
DISTRICT - P.O. Box 80 - Reddick, Spreader, Ram,
IL 60961 36-3081584 Public Charity 0. 35,867. Cost Three Operational Support

Genesis
REELSBORO VOLUNTEER FIRE Cutter,
DEPARTMENT - 105 Holland Drive - Spreader, Ram,
New Bern, NC 28560 58-1532536 Public Charity 0. 32,400. Cost Three Operational Support

Seven Sets of
RELIANCE HOSE COMPANY # 1 OF Bunker Gear
ELIZABETHVILLE PA - 333 West Main (Morning Pride
St - Elizabethville, PA 17023 25-1776784 Public Charity 0. 24,675. Cost Coats & Pants) Operational Support

Training for
RETURNING VETERANS PROJECT 25 Healthcare
PO Box 14035 Providers in
Portland, OR 97293 20-4034255 Public Charity 0. 20,000. Cost the Volunteer Operational Support

One MSA Altair
RICHFIELD TOWNSHIP FIRE DEPARTMENT 4XR Multigas
11450 W .Sylvania Avenue Detector & Two
Berkey, OH 43504 31-1086137 Public Charity 0. 18,447. Cost MSA E6000 Operational Support

Two Stryker
RICHMOND CAROLINA FIRE DISTRICT LifePak 1000
208 Richmond Townhouse Rd AEDs with ECG
Carolina, RI 02812 91-1901299 Public Charity 0. 16,065. Cost & Eight Operational Support
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Seven Zoll
RIDGE ROAD FIRE DISTRICT AEDs with
1299 Long Pond Rd BLS/Fire
Rochester, NY 14626 16-3012500 Public Charity 0. 19,125. Cost Packages & Operational Support

One Stryker
RIGA TOWNSHIP FIRE DEPARTMENT Lucas Chest
PO Box 25 Compression
Riga, MI 49276 38-6140247 Public Charity 0. 17,098. Cost System & Operational Support

Kawasaki Mule
ROANOKE FIRE-EMS ATV with Roof,
713 Third St SW Winch &
Roanoke, VA 24016 54-6001569 Public Charity 0. 15,914. Cost Installation Operational Support

ROCKY RIDGE FIRE DISTRICT Hurst Cutter,
2911 Metropolitan Way Spreader, Ram
Birmingham, AL 35243 63-0483770 Public Charity 0. 32,160. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Two Paratech
ROMNEY VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY Hydrofusion
175 S High Street Strut Kit with
Romney, WV 26757 55-0615265 Public Charity 0. 33,454. Cost Converters & Operational Support

Stryker Lucas
SABATTUS FIRE DEPARTMENT 3 Chest
190 Middle Road Compression
Sabattus, ME 04280 01-6000425 Public Charity 0. 13,589. Cost System & Operational Support

Zoll AutoPulse
SALT ROCK TOWNSHIP FIRE DEPARTMENT Chest
PO Box 67 Compression
Morral, OH 43337 31-6400943 Public Charity 0. 15,910. Cost System & Operational Support

Honda Pioneer
SALUDA VOLUNTEER FIRE AND RESCUE, Deluxe with
INC. - 199 Walnut St - Saluda, NC Roof,
28773 56-1455041 Public Charity 0. 21,905. Cost Windshield & Operational Support

Ten Sets of
SAN JUAN COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT 4 Bunker Gear
2228 Fisherman Bay Road (Globe Coats &
Lopez Island, WA 98261 91-1182864 Public Charity 0. 25,017. Cost Pants) Operational Support
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Three LifePak
SANTIAGO CHARTER MIDDLE SCHOOL CR2 AEDs, with
515 N. Rancho Santiago Blvd. Cabinets &
Orange, CA 92869 20-3182558 Public Charity 0. 6,210. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Two Stryker
SANTO FIRE & EMERGENCY MEDICAL Chest
SERVICE - 1250 FM 2201 - Santo, TX Compression
76472 75-1980994 Public Charity 0. 32,190. Cost Systems & Operational Support

34 sets of
SARTELL FIRE DEPARTMENT Wildland Gear
501 Pinecone Road S. (Tecgen Shirts
Sartell, MN 56377 41-6008901 Public Charity 0. 28,081. Cost & Pants; Operational Support

13 Zoll AED
SAVANNAH-CHATHAM COUNTY SCHOOLS Plus Fully
208 Bull St Automated AEDs
Savannah, GA 31401 58-6000206 Public Charity 0. 23,466. Cost & Accessories; Operational Support

SCHOLARSHIP FOR AMERICA
PO BOX 240
ST. PETER, MN 56082 82-4697061 Public Charity 0. 74,640. Cost scholarships Operational Support

Two Lion
SEMINOLE TRAIL VOLUNTEER FIRE Digital
DEPARTMENT - 3055 Berkmar Drive - Training
Charlottesville, VA 22901 54-1034770 Public Charity 0. 24,816. Cost Panels & Operational Support

Sixteen
SEMMES POLICE DEPARTMENT Guardian Gen 3
7875 Moffett Rd Ballistic
Semmes, AL 36575 45-2497495 Public Charity 0. 13,705. Cost Vests & Operational Support

Funding for 25
SEMPER FI & AMERICA'S FUND Injured
825 College Boulevard, Ste 102 Service
Oceanside, CA 92057 26-0086305 Public Charity 0. 25,000. Cost Members to Operational Support

13' Self
SHACKLE ISLAND VOLUNTEER FIRE Bailing Raft
DEPARTMENT - 3199 Long Hollow Pk - Set; Four
Hendersonville, TN 37075 62-1431741 Public Charity 0. 12,505. Cost PFDs, Helmets, Operational Support
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20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

SHARON VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT
3336 York Street Hurst Ram
Sharon, SC 29742 27-1170909 Public Charity 0. 8,030. Cost Package Operational Support

Six Stryker
SHEPHERDSTOWN POLICE DEPARTMENT Lifepak CR2
104 N King St. AEDs with
Shepherdstown, WV 25443 55-6000249 Public Charity 0. 9,162. Cost Semi-Rigid Operational Support
SHILOH COMMUNITY VOLUNTEER FIRE Seven Sets of
DEPARTMENT - 2149 JONES CHAPEL - Bunker Gear
SHILOH ROAD - DANIELSVILLE, GA (Veridian
30633 58-1833579 Public Charity 0. 22,600. Cost Coats & Pants; Operational Support

Six Sets of
SHOSHONE COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION Bunker Gear
DISTRICT ONE - PO Box 723 - (Lion Coat &
Osburn, ID 83849 82-6000322 Public Charity 0. 19,594. Cost Pants; Boots, Operational Support

Three CMC
SOLANA BEACH FIRE DEPARTMENT Aztek Pro
500 Lomas Santa Fe Drive Rigging
Solana Beach, CA 92075 33-0203789 Public Charity 0. 18,663. Cost Systems; One Operational Support

TNT Combi
SOMERS RURAL FIRE DISTRICT Tool, Two
784 Somers Rd Batteries &
Somers, MT 59932 81-0499611 Public Charity 0. 21,550. Cost One Charger Operational Support
SOUTH DAKOTA STATE UNIVERSITY Five Stryker
POLICE DEPARTMENT - 1405 Lifepak CR2
Jakcrabbit Ave - Brookings, SD AEDs &
57007 46-6000364 Public Charity 0. 7,887. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Stryker
SOUTH PEND OREILLE FIRE AND RESCUE LifePak
325272 U.S. Hwy. 2 Monitor/Defibri
Newport, WA 99156 91-1610000 Public Charity 0. 40,341. Cost llator & Operational Support

Twelve Sets of
SOUTHEAST CHICKASAW VOLUNTEER FIRE Bunker Gear
DEPARTMENT - 2252 Highway 8 E - (Glove Coats &
Houston, MS 38851 64-0786072 Public Charity 0. 38,532. Cost Pants; Boots, Operational Support
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LION BullsEye
ST. ANTHONY HOSPITAL FOUNDATION Fire
11600 W. 2nd Place Extinguisher
Lakewood, CO 80228 84-0902211 Public Charity 0. 12,970. Cost Training Operational Support

ST. AUGUSTINE POLICE DEPARTMENT 15 Zoll AED
151 King Street Plus AEDs &
St. Augustine, FL 32084 59-6000420 Public Charity 0. 20,250. Cost Accessories Operational Support
ST. LABRE INDIAN SCHOOL Ten Cairns
EDUCATIONAL ASSOC., INC., FOR ST. Helmets;
LABRE VFD - 112 St. Labre Campus Twelve Hoses;
Drive - Ashland, MT 59003 81-0244542 Public Charity 0. 15,560. Cost Two MSA G1 Operational Support

ST. PETERSBURG BEACH FIRE RESCUE Hurst Cutter,
7301 Gulf Blvd. Spreader, Ram
St. Pete Beach, FL 33706 59-6000423 Public Charity 0. 32,670. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Hurst
ST. PETERSBURG FIRE RESCUE Saltwater
400 S. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. S Cutter,
St. Petersburg, FL 33701 59-6000424 Public Charity 0. 32,670. Cost Spreader, Ram, Operational Support

Hurst Cutter,
ST. TAMMANY FIRE PROTECTION Spreader, Ram,
DISTRICT 3 - PO Box 849 - Lacombe, Four Chargers
LA 70445 72-1109950 Public Charity 0. 27,955. Cost & Six Operational Support

Honda Pioneer
ST. TAMMANY PARISH SHERIFF'S 1000 3 Seater
OFFICE - PO Box 1229 - Slidell, LA with Roof,
70459 72-6001309 Public Charity 0. 19,718. Cost Windshield & Operational Support

Five Rhino Tab
STAUNTON POLICE DEPARTMENT Ultra-Rugged
116 W Beverley St Mobile
Staunton, VA 24401 54-6001631 Public Charity 0. 25,349. Cost Computers, Operational Support

Genesis
STELLA RURAL FIRE PROTECTION Combi-Tool,
DISTRICT - 74 Route D - Rocky Ram &
Comfort, MO 64861 85-1552460 Public Charity 0. 20,182. Cost Accessories Operational Support
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20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

Holmatro
STEPHENVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT Cutter,
1301 Pecan Hill Dr. Spreader, Ram,
Stephenville, TX 76401 75-6000677 Public Charity 0. 29,046. Cost Ram Extension Operational Support

Four Stryker
STILL WATERS LEARNING CENTER, INC. LifePak CR2
1560 Oakbrook Drive AEDs, Cabinets
Norcross, GA 30093 26-3921540 Public Charity 0. 7,380. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Two Stryker
SUGAR LOAF FIRE PROTECTION Lucas Chest
DISTRICT - 1360 Sugar Loaf ROad - Compression
Boulder, CO 80302 84-1025520 Public Charity 0. 29,095. Cost Systems & Operational Support

SULPHUR FIRE DEPARTMENT 23 Motorola
PO BOX 1309 Epic 3 Voice
SULPHUR, LA 70664 72-6001361 Public Charity 0. 16,582. Cost Amplifiers Operational Support

SUPERIOR FIRE DEPARTMENT Four Scott X3
PO Box 218 Pro SCBAs &
Superior, AZ 85173 86-0326655 Public Charity 0. 30,529. Cost Accessories Operational Support

One SCBA Decon
SUPERSTITION FIRE AND MEDICAL Washer
DISTRICT - 565 N Idaho Rd. - (Including up
Apache Junction, AZ 85120 86-0311208 Public Charity 0. 33,776. Cost to $1000 Operational Support

Genesis
SYCAMORE VOLUNTEER FIRE AND RESCUE Cutter,
P.O. Box 77 Spreader, Four
Sycamore, OH 44882 34-6401387 Public Charity 0. 26,420. Cost Batteries & a Operational Support

TACOMA FIRE DEPARTMENT 35 Masimo
901 FAWCETT AVE RAD-57 Pulse
TACOMA, WA 98402 91-6001283 Public Charity 0. 15,208. Cost Oximeters Operational Support

Ten Sets of
TALLASSEE FIRE DEPARTMENT Bunker Gear
PO Box 780118 (Viking Coats
Tallassee, AL 36078 57-0885662 Public Charity 0. 23,570. Cost & Pants) Operational Support
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Stryker Lucas
TANGIPAHOA PARISH FIRE PROTECTION 3 Chest
DISTRICT # 1 - P.O. Box 279 - Compression
Amite, LA 70422 72-6001758 Public Charity 0. 13,596. Cost System & Operational Support

TARPON SPRINGS FIRE RESCUE Hurst Cutter,
444 Huey Ave S Spreader, Ram
Tarpon Springs, FL 34689 59-6000437 Public Charity 0. 32,870. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

Polaris
TELLER COUNTY SEARCH AND RESCUE Sportsman 850
POB 177 TR ATV with
Woodland Park, CO 80866 51-0188795 Public Charity 0. 11,520. Cost Storage Box, Operational Support

19 Drysuits;
TEMPE FIRE MEDICAL RESCUE 83 PFDs; 75
DEPARTMENT - 1400 E Apache Blvd. - Helmets; 34
Tempe, AZ 85281 86-6000262 Public Charity 0. 14,699. Cost Throw Bags & Operational Support

Two Difibitech
TERREBONNE PARISH FIRE DISTRICT Automated
10/ DULARGE VFD - 1767 Bayou Chest
Dularge Rd - Theriot, LA 70397 72-1286761 Public Charity 0. 22,044. Cost Compression Operational Support

Five Philips
THE CHRISTIAN SCHOOL AT CASTLE FRx AEDs &
HILLS - 2216 N W Military Hwy - Accessories
San Antonio, TX 78213 81-1533528 Public Charity 0. 7,160. Cost (Excluding Operational Support

Stryker Lucas
TIKI ISLAND VOLUNTEER FIRE 3 Chest
DEPARTMENT - 802 Tiki Drive - Tiki Compression
Island, TX 77554 76-0146393 Public Charity 0. 13,596. Cost System & Operational Support

TODD MISSION VOLUNTEER FIRE 19 SCBA
DEPARTMENT - 21718 Fm 1774 - Todd Cylinders (45
Mission, TX 77363 90-0782968 Public Charity 0. 24,687. Cost minute) Operational Support

Seven Motorola
TONGANOXIE POLICE DEPARTMENT APX 6500
128 E 6th Street Portable
Tonganoxie, KS 66086 48-6035159 Public Charity 0. 24,226. Cost Radios & Operational Support
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20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

Polaris Ranger
TONTO BASIN FIRE DISTRICT XP 1000 Crew
PO Box 48 with Rescue
Tonto Basin, AZ 85553 86-0681259 Public Charity 0. 33,864. Cost Skid Unit, Operational Support

Twelve
TOWN OF CHESTER ON BEHALF OF Firefighting
CHESTER AMBULANCE & CHESTER FIRE - Helmets; Seven
P.O. Box 370 - Chester, VT 05143 03-6000429 Public Charity 0. 29,466. Cost Sets of EMS Operational Support

32 Unication
TOWN OF FRANKLIN, ON BEHALF OF Pagers &
FRANKLIN FIRE AND RESCUE - 49 Accessories
Maple St - Franklin, NC 28734 56-6001229 Public Charity 0. 23,430. Cost (Excluding Operational Support

Five Sets of
TOWN OF JEROME, ON BEHALF OF Bunker Gear
JEROME FIRE DEPARTMENT - PO Box (Innotex Coats
1025 - Jerome az 86331, AZ 86331 86-6000250 Public Charity 0. 16,077. Cost & Pants) Operational Support

Ground
TOWN OF NOLENSVILLE FIRE Monitor,
DEPARTMENT - 7218 Nolensville Rd - Hoses,
Nolensville, TN 37135 62-1657981 Public Charity 0. 27,576. Cost Nozzles, Operational Support

Four AED Plus
TOWN OF TROY Trainers & One
315 N Main Street Prestan Adult
Troy, NC 27371 56-6001353 Public Charity 0. 22,104. Cost Diversity Operational Support

Seven Sets of
TREUTLEN COUNTY FIRE DEPARTMENT Bunker Gear
1830 M. L. K. JR. Dr. (Globe Coats &
Soperton, GA 30457 58-6000897 Public Charity 0. 23,688. Cost Pants; Operational Support

Eight SEEK
TRI-COMMUNITY VOLUNTEER FIRE FireProX
DEPARTMENT - 3215 County Road 708 Thermal
- Enterprise, AL 36330 63-0893522 Public Charity 0. 10,439. Cost Imaging Operational Support

TNT Cutter,
TRINITY FIRE DEPARTMENT - Spreader, Ram,
SPARTANBURG COUNTY - 4331 Cross Pump, Hoses &
Anchor Road - Enoree, SC 29335 57-6000401 Public Charity 0. 26,279. Cost Accessories Operational Support
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TURKEYTOWN-SOUTH HUNTINGDON Seven Sets of
TOWNSHIP VOLUNTEER FIRE CO. - 90 Bunker Gear
Supervisors Drive - West Newton, (Morning Pride
PA 15089 25-1740106 Public Charity 0. 30,510. Cost Coats & Pants; Operational Support

26 Streamlight
TURNER RURAL FIRE PROTECTION Vulcan 180
DISTRICT - 7605 3RD ST SE - Flashlights;
TURNER, OR 97392 93-0654861 Public Charity 0. 7,059. Cost 11 Streamlight Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
UNIONVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT Crew XP 1000
6456 Merry St ATV Roof,
Unionville, MI 48767 38-3044436 Public Charity 0. 26,412. Cost Windshield, Operational Support

BullEx Fire
UNIVERSITY OF MISSISSIPPI MEDICAL Extinguisher
CENTER - 2500 North State Street - Training
Jackson, MS 39216 64-6008520 Public Charity 0. 11,168. Cost System Operational Support

Ten Phillips
VADNAIS HEIGHTS FIRE DEPARTMENT FRx AEDs with
3595 Arcade Street Infant/Child
Vadnais Heights, MN 55127 41-6009097 Public Charity 0. 13,880. Cost Keys & Operational Support

Fifteen SEEK
VALLEY SUBURBAN FIRE PROTECTION Reveal Thermal
DISTRICT #5 - PO Box 554 - Valley, Imaging
NE 68064 47-0728997 Public Charity 0. 10,308. Cost Cameras & Operational Support

Polaris Ranger
VALLEYTOWN RURAL FIRE AND RESCUE 1000 Crew with
DEPARTMENT - PO BOX 1396 - Roof &
Andrews, NC 28901 56-1046703 Public Charity 0. 15,949. Cost Windshield Operational Support

VANDENBROEK-KAUKAUNA FIRE & RESCUE One Scott RIT
1321 Kay Dr Pack, Cylinder
Kaukauna, WI 54130 74-3216406 Public Charity 0. 5,250. Cost & Accessories Operational Support

One FLIR K65
VERDE VALLEY FIRE DISTRICT Thermal
2700 E. Godard Rd Imaging Camera
Cottonwood, AZ 86326 86-0288864 Public Charity 0. 28,401. Cost & Truck Mount; Operational Support
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20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

Holmatro
VERNON FIRE DISTRICT Cutter,
PO Box 400 Spreader &
Vernon, AZ 85940 32-0158916 Public Charity 0. 23,391. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Seven
VIEW POINT HEALTH HeartSine AEDs
175 Gwinnett Drive #260 & Accessories;
Lawrenceville, GA 30046 58-2103187 Public Charity 0. 9,451. Cost Four Wall Operational Support

Battery
WALLISVILLE VOLUNTEER FIRE Operated TNT
DEPARTMENT - P. O. Box 196 - Cutter,
Wallisville, TX 77597 76-0178993 Public Charity 0. 23,144. Cost Spreader, Ram Operational Support

2021 Ford
WARRIOR CANINE CONNECTION Transit Van
14934 Schaeffer Road (350 HD Crew
Boyds, MD 20841 45-2981579 Public Charity 0. 50,000. Cost Van, High Operational Support

Funding for
WARRIOR WELLNESS SOLUTIONS Five Disabled
732 9th St. Veterans to
Durham, NC 27705 27-1320064 Public Charity 0. 25,000. Cost Complete the Operational Support

Eight Sets of
WATER VALLEY VOLUNTEER FIRE Bunker Gear
DEPARTMENT, INC. - PO Box 311 - (Globe Coats &
Water Valley, TX 76958 75-1534068 Public Charity 0. 20,440. Cost Pants; Operational Support

Solo Rescue
WATERTOWN FIRE RESCUE SCBA Decon
129 1st Ave NW Washer  &
Watertown, SD 57201 46-6000505 Public Charity 0. 28,619. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Three RAM XD
WEATHERFORD FIRE DEPARTMENT Monitors,
303 Palo Pinto St. Nozzles, Tips,
Weatherford, TX 76086 75-6000707 Public Charity 0. 17,314. Cost Gated Wyes & Operational Support

WEBB COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 41 Point Blank
902 Victoria Street Ballistic
Laredo, TX 78043 74-6001587 Public Charity 0. 34,809. Cost Vests Operational Support
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20-3588745Foundation, Inc.

Genesis
WEBBER TOWNSHIP FIRE PROTECTION Cutter,
DISTRICT - 504 Parker St - Spreader, Ram,
Bluford, IL 62814 82-2033807 Public Charity 0. 36,916. Cost Three Chargers Operational Support

Stryker Lucas
WEBER FIRE DISTRICT Chest
2023 W 1300 N Compression
Farr West, UT 84404 87-0377848 Public Charity 0. 14,548. Cost System & Operational Support

15 Sets of
WEST COLUMBIA FIRE DEPARTMENT Swift Water
610 N. 12th Street Rescue Gear
West Columbia, SC 29170 57-6001122 Public Charity 0. 29,695. Cost (Drysuits, Operational Support

WEST MARSHALL FIRE DEPARTMENT
5149 Mayfield Highway Three Supervac
Benton, KY 42025 61-1084145 Public Charity 0. 14,445. Cost PPV Fans Operational Support

WEST MIAMI POLICE DEPARTMENT 17 Zoll G5
901 SW 62 Avenue AEDs &
West Miami, FL 33144 59-6002412 Public Charity 0. 22,950. Cost Accessories Operational Support

9 Sets of
WEST VALLEY VOLUNTEER FIRE Bunker Gear
DEPARTMENT - 5000 Old Dunlap Hwy - (Lion Coats &
Whitwell, TN 37397 62-1498713 Public Charity 0. 23,350. Cost Pants; Operational Support

WESTBROOK FIRE/RESCUE DEPARTMENT Inmar Rescue
570 Main Street Boat &
Westbrook, ME 04092 01-6000038 Public Charity 0. 18,682. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Nine Motorola
WESTVIEW-FAIRFOREST FIRE APX 4000
DEPARTMENT - 311 N. Blackstock Rd Portable
- Spartanburg, SC 29301 57-0762516 Public Charity 0. 24,579. Cost Radios & Nine Operational Support

Six Pyramid
WHITE COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE Vehicle
111 Depot St Repeaters &
Sparta, TN 38583 62-6000909 Public Charity 0. 13,901. Cost Accessories Operational Support
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Amkus Cutter,
WICHITA WEST VOLUNTEER FIRE Spreader, Ram,
DEPARTMENT - PO Box 4671 - Wichita Ram Tips &
Falls, TX 76308 75-1642111 Public Charity 0. 36,531. Cost Accessories Operational Support

TNT Cutter,
WILDER RURAL FIRE PROTECTION Spreader &
DISTRICT - 601 Patriot Way - Accessories;
Wilder, ID 83676 82-0392408 Public Charity 0. 25,594. Cost Res-Q-Jack Operational Support

Hurst Cutter,
WILLIAMSON COUNTY ESD #7 Spreader, Ram,
PO Box 523 Bank Charger,
Florence, TX 76527 56-2522942 Public Charity 0. 27,760. Cost & Secondary Operational Support

Paratech
WILLIAMSPORT VOLUNTEER FIRE AND Interstate
EMS - 2 Brandy Drive - Vehicle
Williamsport, MD 21795 52-1123711 Public Charity 0. 18,773. Cost Stabilization Operational Support

85 Pairs of
WILMINGTON FIRE DEPARTMENT Gloves & 85
801 Market Street Hoods
Wilmington, NC 28401 56-6000239 Public Charity 0. 15,755. Cost (Including Operational Support

Seven MultiRAE
WINCHESTER FIRE & RESCUE Lite Gas
DEPARTMENT - 21 S. Kent Street - Detectors &
Winchester, VA 22601 54-6001683 Public Charity 0. 16,362. Cost Accessories Operational Support

Eight
WINCHESTER POLICE DEPARTMENT Rockhopper
231E Piccadilly Street Elite Bicycles
Winchester, VA 22601 54-6001683 Public Charity 0. 8,800. Cost with Helmets, Operational Support

20 Seek
WINDHAM FIRE DEPARTMENT AND FirePro
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT - 3 Fellows Thermal
Rd - Windham, NH 03087 02-6003494 Public Charity 0. 15,097. Cost Imaging Operational Support

Nine Pairs of
WINFIELD FIRE/EMS Boots & Eight
817 Fuller Sets of Bunker
Winfield, KS 67156 48-6004918 Public Charity 0. 32,512. Cost Gear Operational Support
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Firehouse Subs Public Safety
Foundation, Inc.

Five Sets of
WORTHAM VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT Bunker Gear
PO Box 592 (Viking Coats
Wortham, TX 76693 84-1673128 Public Charity 0. 17,696. Cost & Pants; Operational Support

20-3588745
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Grants and Other Assistance to Domestic Individuals. Part III
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Part IV Supplemental Information. 

Schedule I (Form 990) 2022

Schedule I (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Complete if the organization answered "Yes" on Form 990, Part IV, line 22.
Part III can be duplicated if additional space is needed.

Method of valuation
(book, FMV, appraisal, other)

Type of grant or assistance Number of
recipients

Amount of
cash grant

Amount of non-
cash assistance

Description of noncash assistance

Provide the information required in Part I, line 2; Part III, column (b); and any other additional information.

Disability Equipment 0

0Scholarships

0.

125,116.

0.

0.

Part I, Line 2: 

The Organization provides grant funding pursuant to the exempt mission of

the Organization.  The Board reviews all grant funding at regularly held

board meetings. Assistance is provided based upon the grantee's need for

funding and the intended use of the funds.

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
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For Paperwork Reduction Act Notice, see the Instructions for Form 990. Schedule J (Form 990) 2022

Name of the organization

Check the appropriate box(es) if the organization provided any of the following to or for a person listed on Form 990,

Part VII, Section A, line 1a. Complete Part III to provide any relevant information regarding these items.

First-class or charter travel

Travel for companions

Housing allowance or residence for personal use

Payments for business use of personal residence

Tax indemnification and gross-up payments

Discretionary spending account

Health or social club dues or initiation fees

Personal services (such as maid, chauffeur, chef)

If any of the boxes on line 1a are checked, did the organization follow a written policy regarding payment or

reimbursement or provision of all of the expenses described above? If "No," complete Part III to explain ~~~~~~~~~~~

Did the organization require substantiation prior to reimbursing or allowing expenses incurred by all directors,

trustees, and officers, including the CEO/Executive Director, regarding the items checked on line 1a? ~~~~~~~~~~~~

Indicate which, if any, of the following the organization used to establish the compensation of the organization's

CEO/Executive Director. Check all that apply. Do not check any boxes for methods used by a related organization to

establish compensation of the CEO/Executive Director, but explain in Part III.

Compensation committee

Independent compensation consultant

Form 990 of other organizations

Written employment contract

Compensation survey or study

Approval by the board or compensation committee

During the year, did any person listed on Form 990, Part VII, Section A, line 1a, with respect to the filing

organization or a related organization:

Receive a severance payment or change-of-control payment?

Participate in or receive payment from a supplemental nonqualified retirement plan?

Participate in or receive payment from an equity-based compensation arrangement?

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

If "Yes" to any of lines 4a-c, list the persons and provide the applicable amounts for each item in Part III.

For persons listed on Form 990, Part VII, Section A, line 1a, did the organization pay or accrue any compensation

contingent on the revenues of:

The organization?

Any related organization?

If "Yes" on line 5a or 5b, describe in Part III.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

For persons listed on Form 990, Part VII, Section A, line 1a, did the organization pay or accrue any compensation

contingent on the net earnings of:

The organization?

Any related organization?

If "Yes" on line 6a or 6b, describe in Part III.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

For persons listed on Form 990, Part VII, Section A, line 1a, did the organization provide any nonfixed payments

not described on lines 5 and 6? If "Yes," describe in Part III

Were any amounts reported on Form 990, Part VII, paid or accrued pursuant to a contract that was subject to the

initial contract exception described in Regulations section 53.4958-4(a)(3)? If "Yes," describe in Part III

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

~~~~~~~~~~~

If "Yes" on line 8, did the organization also follow the rebuttable presumption procedure described in

Regulations section 53.4958-6(c)? ���������������������������������������������

LHA

SCHEDULE J
(Form 990)

Part I Questions Regarding Compensation

Compensation Information

2022

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745

X

X
X
X

X
X

X
X

X

X

Foundation, Inc.
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Part II Officers, Directors, Trustees, Key Employees, and Highest Compensated Employees. 

Note: 

(B) (C)  (D)  (E)  (F) 

(A) (i) (ii) (iii) 

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

(i)

(ii)

Schedule J (Form 990) 2022

Schedule J (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Use duplicate copies if additional space is needed.

For each individual whose compensation must be reported on Schedule J, report compensation from the organization on row (i) and from related organizations, described in the instructions, on row (ii).
Do not list any individuals that aren't listed on Form 990, Part VII.

The sum of columns (B)(i)-(iii) for each listed individual must equal the total amount of Form 990, Part VII, Section A, line 1a, applicable column (D) and (E) amounts for that individual.

Breakdown of W-2 and/or 1099-MISC and/or 1099-NEC
compensation

Retirement and
other deferred
compensation

Nontaxable
benefits

Total of columns
(B)(i)-(D)

Compensation
in column (B)

reported as deferred
on prior Form 990

Name and Title Base
compensation

Bonus &
incentive

compensation

Other
reportable

compensation

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
Foundation, Inc.

174,732. 17,434. 16,903. 7,521. 26,041. 242,631. 0.
Executive Director 0. 0. 0. 0. 0. 0. 0.

20-3588745

(1)  Robin Peters
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Part III Supplemental Information

Schedule J (Form 990) 2022

Schedule J (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Provide the information, explanation, or descriptions required for Part I, lines 1a, 1b, 3, 4a, 4b, 4c, 5a, 5b, 6a, 6b, 7, and 8, and for Part II. Also complete this part for any additional information. 

Firehouse Subs Public Safety
20-3588745Foundation, Inc.
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OMB No. 1545-0047

Department of the Treasury
Internal Revenue Service

232211  10-28-22

Complete to provide information for responses to specific questions on
Form 990 or 990-EZ or to provide any additional information.

Attach to Form 990 or Form 990-EZ.
Go to www.irs.gov/Form990 for the latest information.

Open to Public
Inspection

Employer identification number

For Paperwork Reduction Act Notice, see the Instructions for Form 990 or 990-EZ. Schedule O (Form 990) 2022

Name of the organization

LHA

(Form 990)

SCHEDULE O Supplemental Information to Form 990 or 990-EZ
2022

Form 990, Part I, Line 1, Description of Organization Mission: 

To impact the lifesaving capabilities of first responders and public

safety organizations by providing equipment and resources.

Form 990, Part III, Line 4c, Program Service Accomplishments: 

events. From victims, volunteers, first responders and other nonprofit

organizations, the Foundation is able to positively impact lifesaving

capabilities and collaborate with like organizations at the scene and

beyond.

Form 990, Part III, Line 4d, Other Program Services: 

U.S. Military:

2014 saw the establishment and facilitation of our military guideline.

Veterans from all military branches, injured in the line of duty, have

the opportunity to request and receive adaptive tools and equipment as

well as mental health services  to enhance their quality of life.

Additional support includes collaborations with other military

nonprofits, such as Wounded Warrior Project, K9s for Warriors & the

Independence Fund, allowing the foundation to partner with like

organizations, increasing the scope of our impact.

Scholarships and Continued Education:

It takes a special type of individual to choose to be a first

responder. The foundation provides financial resources for these men

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety
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2

Employer identification number

Schedule O (Form 990) 2022

Schedule O (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Name of the organization

and women pursuing a career path in public safety. These men and women

put their life on the line everyday to protect others. The foundation

partners with accredited schools on scholarship programs for

individuals pursuing a career in the public safety sector as well as

partnering with scholarship programs that will help advance first

responder's careers. 

Expenses $ 289,744.   including grants of $ 265,166.  Revenue $ 0.

Part III Line 4

Overview:

Many of these departments are strapped for cash and resources. They

need essential tools for emergencies, including fires, vehicular

accidents and search and rescue operations. These basic pieces of

equipment can mean the difference between life and death for members of

the community and even the first responders. 

The impact of donations made to first responders and public safety

organizations has a reach far beyond the dollar amounts and the number

of awarded departments.

Form 990, Part VI, Section A, line 2: 

Robin Sorensen and Chris Sorensen have a family relationship

Form 990, Part VI, Section B, line 11b: 

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

The Board designated the Director and the accounting department to perform

a detailed review. The board then reviewed and approved the Form 990 prior
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Employer identification number

Schedule O (Form 990) 2022

Schedule O (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Name of the organization

to filing. 

Form 990, Part VI, Section B, Line 12c: 

The Foundation monitors and enforces their compliance with the policy at

the annual board meeting.  All board members are reminded of the conflict

policy and inquiries are made as to whether conflicts currently exist.

Form 990, Part VI, Section B, Line 15a: 

The Board reviews and approves compensation paid to the Foundation

Director.  Comparable salary information is used to determine the

compensation

Form 990, Part VI, Line 17, List of States receiving copy of Form 990:

AL,AZ,AR,CA,CO,FL,GA,IN,IL,IA,KS,KY,LA,MD,MA,MI,MN,MS,NE,NV,NJ,NM,NY,NC,OH

OK,PA,SC,TN,TX,UT,VA,WV,WI,PR,MO

Form 990, Part VI, Section C, Line 18: 

Photocopies of the Form 990 and Form 1023 are available upon request at the

Organization's administrative office.  In addition, recent filings of the

Form 990 are available online at www.guidestar.org.

Form 990, Part VI, Section C, Line 19: 

Photocopies of the Organization's governing documents, conflict of interest

policy, and financial statements are available upon request at the

Organization's administrative office and are available on our web-site,

firehousesubsfoundation.org.

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety

Part XII, Line 2c
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Employer identification number

Schedule O (Form 990) 2022

Schedule O (Form 990) 2022 Page 

Name of the organization

The process has not changed from prior years. 

Foundation, Inc. 20-3588745
Firehouse Subs Public Safety
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